# HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY.



**Commencement Exercises** 

SUNDAY, MAY 20, 2012

# ALMA MATER

### "The Netherlands" (first stanza)

O Hofstra, to honor thy name we foregather, Rejoicing in voicing thy praises anew; By thee we are guided, with counsel provided; Sustain us with thy strength in the paths we pursue.

# **Commencement Exercises**

SUNDAY, MAY 20, 2012

This is the unofficial program of the May 20, 2012, commencement. The official program will be archived on August 24, 2012.

# Table of Contents

Alma Mater	Inside Front Cover
History of Hofstra	3
Commencement Notes	7
Academic Honors	10
Honorary Degree Recipients	11
Latin Honors Recognition Convocation	14
Baccalaureate Commencement	17
Graduate Commencement	21
Maurice A. Deane School of Law at Hofstra University Commencement	nt25
Latin Honors Recipients and Candidates	
Baccalaureate Degrees	
Graduate Degrees	41
Maurice A. Deane School of Law at Hofstra University Degrees	46
Outstanding Senior Scholars	48
Baccalaureate Degrees With Distinction	48
Master's Degrees With Distinction	49
University Honors	51
Departmental Honors	
Trustees of Hofstra University	Inside Back Cover

# History of Hofstra

n 1912 William Hofstra had booked passage on the Titanic for his return voyage from Europe. However, a business proposition in Canada forced him to change his plans. Instead he took a ship to Halifax, and the events of his personal history took their rightful course. Information reported in the newspapers of the times allows us to look back at the history of the Hofstras and view their lives in a more personal and intimate light.

The Hofstras enjoyed a lifestyle filled with social engagements, travel and business ventures. The society pages and gossip columns of the local papers such as the *Hempstead Sentinel* as well as papers such as *The New York Times* reported on these events on a continuous basis. From 1894 through the 1930s, both Mr. and Mrs. Hofstra appeared in print for participation in charity events, departures for vacations, hosting wedding receptions at their estate, and attendance at various recreational activities.

The earliest report of the Hofstras abroad is 1894, when William and Kate Hofstra departed for Liverpool on the ship Majestic. In 1902 a *New York Times* reporter in Paris reported that "American visitors in Paris are preparing to return in September," and included the Hofstras among those who had been to Carlsbad, and were headed for the Hotel Ritz. Also in 1902, an article described the Meadow Brook's races, and how the "society" set had attended the steeplechase and pony contests. Included among the notables were August Belmont, the Harrimans, a Whitney or two, and Mr. and Mrs. Hofstra. As Mrs. Hofstra was a notable equestrienne, it is possible she was among those who "followed the contestants in the longer races on horseback."

By 1903 the Hofstras had purchased a 15-acre parcel of land in Hempstead. The land was in the vicinity of such estates as those owned by Edwin Morgan, August Belmont, Mrs. Jane Kernochan, O.W. Bird, and others. Mr. Howard Brower, William Hofstra's business partner, called the homesite "a hayfield with a small house." A year earlier, William had purchased the J.K. Van Wranken estate for \$12,000 in order to run the Nassau Lumber Company. The Hofstras decided to build a home on their land and hired architects H. Craig Severance and Wellington Ward. Severance was both a noted architect and promoter of buildings. He was only 25 when he and Wellington Ward designed the Hofstra home, which later became known as "The Netherlands," recognizing William's Dutch ancestry.

During the early 1900s and the Progressive era, women who were socialites looked for "good works," or projects that contributed to the social good. Mrs. Minnie Maddern Fiske, who was a stage actress known as the "First Lady of the American Stage," was also internationally recognized for her work to prevent cruelty to animals. Mrs. Fiske gave a special performance in New York to help establish the Bide-A-Wee Home for Animals. Kate Hofstra was present at the performance and became the first vice president of this organization. For more than 30 years, Mrs. Hofstra continued her association with Bide-A-Wee, as she raised countless funds for the organization. She also left Bide-A-Wee a sizeable sum in her will.

Mr. Hofstra's business dealings were often mentioned in the news. In a business dissolution notice of 1913, he is noted as being president of Sea Coast Lumber Company, which had incorporated in 1904 in Hempstead. Mr. Hofstra is also noted as being a director of the Diamond Head Match Company, as well as a director of Price Brothers, a Canadian manufacturer of lumber, building supplies and pulp paper. According to a descendant of Sir William Price, the founder of the company, Mr. Hofstra was the largest shareholder of Price Brothers stock outside of family members.

William Hofstra continued to serve as the New York director of the Price Brothers firm, and he had offices in midtown New York. The Hofstras attended many events in New York and stayed at the Ritz or other upscale New York hotels for periods of time.

When Mr. Hofstra died in 1932, he left his estate in his wife's hands. When she died just over a year later, she made a variety of small gifts to charities and friends, but left the bulk of the property and estate to be used for charitable, scientific or humanitarian purposes, and named it in honor of William. It was up to two friends, Mr. Howard Brower and Mr. James Barnard, to decide what to do with the estate. Another Hempstead resident, Truesdel Peck Calkins, remarked to Mr. Brower that he had been looking for a site to start an institution of higher education, and the three men agreed it would be an appropriate use of the estate. Mr. Calkins approached the administration at New York University, and they were extremely interested. Initially called Nassau College – Hofstra Memorial of New York University, the college was founded as a coeducational, commuter institution with day and evening classes.

The first day of classes was September 23, 1935, and the first class of students was made up of 159 day and 621 evening students. Tuition for the entire year was \$375. The college obtained a provisional charter, and its official name was changed to Hofstra College on January 16, 1937. Hofstra College separated from New York University in 1939 and was granted an absolute charter on February 16, 1940.

Hofstra's seal was created by Professor of Art Constant van de Wall in 1937. The insignia was derived from the official seal of the House of Orange of the Netherlands and is used with the permission of the Crown. At the bottom of the seal are the words, "Je Maintiendray," meaning "I stand steadfast" in Old French. By 1938 the alma mater was written by Hans J. Gottlieb, an instructor of English.

In 1939 Hofstra had its first four-year commencement, graduating a class of 83 students. The earliest graduates had strong feelings for the new institution, and although they were allowed to choose whether they would receive degrees from New York University or Hofstra, they overwhelmingly chose Hofstra degrees. Academic recognition of Hofstra was affirmed when the Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools accepted Hofstra for membership on November 22, 1940. Early in 1941 the college was elected to membership in the American Association of Colleges.

With the advent of World War II, major changes occurred on campus. The armed services and war industries on Long Island brought about a major decline in the size of the student body, and varsity sports were suspended for this period as well. When the war ended, record enrollments returned, thanks to the returning GIs and the GI Bill. In 1945 and 1946 intercollegiate sports resumed, and wrestling was introduced as a new sport in 1946, giving Hofstra its first undefeated team. In 1950 Calkins Gymnasium was the site of the first Shakespeare Festival. It was performed on a five-sixths-sized replica of the Globe Theatre.

With the approval of the New York State Board of Regents, Hofstra became Long Island's first private university on March 1, 1963. Also in that year, the Board of Trustees passed a resolution that launched the effort to make Hofstra architecturally barrier-free for individuals with physical disabilities, stating that all students should have access to higher education. Although this later became federal law, Hofstra was recognized as a pioneer in this regard. Other forward-thinking programs and events followed, including the New Opportunities at Hofstra (NOAH) program, which was established the following year. NOAH is Hofstra's Arthur O. Eve Higher Education Opportunity Program.

In 1963 Mitchel Air Force Base was closed by the military and was declared surplus property. The University asked for acreage to be used for educational purposes and was eventually granted 110 acres. Construction soon began on the North Campus, which included Hofstra's first residence halls. Two towers were completed in 1966, two more in 1967, and by 1968 there were six towers, a Student Center, and a span across the Turnpike, which fed into an award-winning library building. The University reorganized its divisions into "schools" in the 1960s, with the School of Education being formed in 1964, and the Schools of Business and Continuing Education in 1965. Hofstra was authorized by the Board of Regents to offer its first doctoral degrees in 1966. In 1968 the Hofstra stadium added the first outdoor installation of Astroturf in the East, and the New York Jets became affiliated with the University, as the North Campus became home to the New York Jets' summer training center for the next 40 years, until the team moved to its new complex in New Jersey.

Although the late 1960s and early 1970s were a period of student unrest, Hofstra was spared much of the violence that occurred at other educational institutions. Matters were settled peacefully here, and as a result, changes were made in both academic programming and in student life.

By 1970 Hofstra established the School of Law, and the first class was admitted in September of that year. In 1973 a Phi Beta Kappa charter was granted to Hofstra. During the recession of the 1970s, and because of declining enrollments, Hofstra was forced to respond by cutting back its staff. As a result, administrative changes took place, and the first imperative was to reestablish a balanced budget. The turnaround in enrollment came in fall 1976 and included students from a great diversity of geographic, economic and ethnic backgrounds. Hofstra was well on its way to becoming more of a nationally and internationally recognized educational institution. In 1981 Hofstra was publicly acclaimed as the first private university in the United States to achieve the goal of making all of the University's programs and activities architecturally barrier-free, and in 1984 the University hosted the International Games for the Disabled. What had begun as a resolution adopted by the Board of Trustees in 1963, became part of campus life, as each new building was and is designed to accommodate those with physical disabilities.

By the 1980s, the University hosted more than 500 cultural events annually, including art shows, film festivals, seminars, concerts, drama and dance programs, and both national and international conferences. One of the most successful and prestigious events has been the Hofstra Cultural Center's Presidential Conference series, which began with an examination of the administrations of U.S. presidents since Hofstra's founding. Presidents who have visited the campus include Dwight D. Eisenhower, Gerald Ford, Jimmy Carter, George H. Bush, William Jefferson Clinton, and Barack Obama, either for these conferences, or for honors or campaign visits.

Hofstra University has consistently provided students with state-of-the-art facilities, whether it was for studying broadcast journalism or participating in intercollegiate sports. The Television Institute was established in the spring of 1986; James M. Shuart Stadium was the first outdoor stadium in the country to receive Balsam Turf in 1988; and Breslin Hall, a building dedicated to classrooms, was completed in 1990. By 1993 a bird sanctuary was created on the North Campus, while outdoor sculpture was placed in select areas on both the North and South Campuses. In the 1990s Hofstra continued to update its curriculum and add courses for its students, including the establishment of the School of Communication in 1995 and the School for University Studies in 1996.

In 2005 the School of Communication celebrated its 10th year as a college at Hofstra University, while Hofstra University Honors College celebrated the graduation of its first class. The highlight of 2005, which included the involvement of all areas of the University, was the 11th presidential conference, *William Jefferson Clinton: The "New Democrat" From Hope.* In a fascinating 80-minute speech, President Clinton himself offered a critique of his administration and record before an audience of nearly 5,000 students, scholars and Hofstra community members.

The 2006-2007 academic year included many landmark events and programs. The year began with a symposium that explored how the tragic events of September 11, 2001, have forever changed our world, as well as a series of lectures and concerts celebrating the 250th anniversary of the birth of Mozart. Hofstra's Center for Civic Engagement launched a variety of inaugural events geared toward encouraging students to be aware and active citizens. There were faculty installation ceremonies for the newly created Kalikow Chair in Presidential Studies and the Monsignor Thomas J. Hartman Chair in Catholic Studies.

In November 2007 the Commission on Presidential Debates announced the selection of Hofstra as the site of the third and final presidential debate. Hofstra's was the first presidential debate to take place at a New York college. That announcement precipitated 11 busy months of preparations as well as the launch of an innovative program titled Educate '08, which brought to campus a variety of high-profile speakers to discuss various political issues. The subsequent debate between then Senator Barack Obama and Senator John McCain on October 15, 2008, put Hofstra on the global stage. The advent of the debate brought thousands of guests to campus, including more than 3,000 members of the media.

In October 2007 Hofstra President Stuart Rabinowitz announced plans to open a medical school on the Hofstra campus in partnership with North Shore-LIJ Health System. The proposed School of Medicine took a major step forward in March 2008 when the joint agreement was finalized between Hofstra and North Shore-LIJ and the appointment of a dean, Lawrence G. Smith, M.D., was announced.

In March 2008 President Rabinowitz announced that his Holiness the 14th Dalai Lama, Tenzin Gyatso, was the first recipient of Hofstra's international Guru Nanak Interfaith Prize. The prize, which recognizes efforts to facilitate interfaith dialogue, was established through an endowment from the family of Ishar Singh Bindra.

Other newsworthy events included the expansion of Hofstra's Center for Suburban Studies into The National Center for Suburban Studies at Hofstra University<sup>®</sup>; the launch of the Wilbur F. Breslin Center for Real Estate Studies; the opening of NewsHub, a state-of-the-art converged newsroom and multimedia classroom; the 60th anniversary of the Hofstra Shakespeare Festival; and the faculty installation of the Sardani Kuljit Kaur Bindra Chair in Sikh Studies.

On June 25, 2009, the Middle States Commission on Higher Education acted to reaffirm Hofstra's accreditation and to expressly "commend the institution for progress to date and for the quality of the self-study process." This very complimentary report acknowledged the hard work that the entire community invested in the self-study, as well as the commitment and dedication of the community to ensuring that Hofstra continues to enhance the excellent educational experience it provides to students.

In addition to the Middle States reaccreditation, the University successfully obtained seven reaccreditations in 2009: AACSB International — The Association to Advance Collegiate Schools of Business accreditation for the Zarb School of Business as well as the Department of Accounting, Taxation and Legal Studies in Business; ABA accreditation for the School of Law; ARC-PA accreditation for the Physician Assistant Studies Program; accreditations for the Hofstra University Museum and Diane Lindner-Goldberg Child Care Institute; and TEAC (Teacher Education Accreditation Council) accreditation for the School of Education, Health and Human Services. The University also successfully received NCAA recertification.

On September 23, 2010, Hofstra began a yearlong celebration of its 75th anniversary — 75 years of academic excellence, growth, community, service, scholarship, success, and, most especially, Hofstra Pride and Purpose. Hofstra University kicked off its diamond celebration with exciting events, including the 75th Anniversary Convocation, Hofstra's birthday party, a comedy show featuring Jimmy Fallon, fireworks spectacular, and the Live at 75 Festival.

In 2011 and 2012 Hofstra University enjoyed continued success. The Hofstra North Shore-LIJ School of Medicine at Hofstra University, the first allopathic medical school in Nassau County and the first new medical school in the New York metropolitan area in more than 35 years, welcomed its inaugural class of 40 students in July 2011. Hofstra announced the creation of a School of Engineering and Applied Science (which will add prominence to both engineering and computer science) and launched an international search for a founding dean in fall 2011. In addition, the law school was named the Maurice A. Deane School of Law at Hofstra University, after Maurice A. Deane's transformative naming gift valued at \$20 million – marking the largest commitment in Hofstra history. In October 2011 the Commission on Presidential Debates announced that it had chosen Hofstra University for the site for its October 16, 2012, presidential debate – making it one of only two schools to host back-to-back debates since the modern debate system was created. Dr. Eboo Patel, president and founder of Interfaith Youth Core, was the recipient of Hofstra's international 2012 Guru Nanak Interfaith Prize.

When Hofstra's doors opened on September 23, 1935, 19 faculty in four programs of study taught a few hundred students in one building, Hofstra Hall. Few would have predicted Hofstra's tremendous growth over the past 76 years. Today, more than 12,000 students – with nearly 300 undergraduate and graduate program options from which to choose – learn from more than 500 full-time faculty on our 240-acre campus. Our faculty are leading scholars in their disciplines, and our more than 121,000 alumni are experiencing great success in their chosen careers.

Just as commencement is the celebration of continued academic and professional growth for our students, Hofstra University continues to grow and evolve to meet the needs of a new generation of students.

### **Commencement** Notes

#### THE FLAG

The Hofstra flag, bearing the seal of the University, was presented to Hofstra on April 19, 1940, by Dr. Alexander Loudon, envoy extraordinary and minister plenipotentiary, in the name of Her Majesty, Wilhelmina, queen of the Netherlands. The seal is derived from the coat of arms of the House of Orange-Nassau. The motto, "Je maintiendray," means "I stand steadfast."

#### THE CEREMONIAL MACE

The ceremonial mace, carried by the grand marshals in the academic procession, was given to Hofstra by Halsted Billings Vander Poel, son of former Trustee W. Halsted Vander Poel.

The mace is made of silver with a shaft of ebony. Its design is based upon one of the oldest maces of Yale University, dating from the time of Queen Anne. Engraved upon the head is the Hofstra seal. Around the upper portion of the haft appears the quotation from the Book of Proverbs: "The hearing ear, and the seeing eye, the Lord hath made even both of them."

The history of the mace in ceremonies begins in the 13th century when ceremonial maces were borne by the sergeant at arms, a royal bodyguard established in France by Phillip II and in England by Richard I. When used in our Commencement Exercises, its presence symbolizes the authority by which commencement is held and under which degrees are granted.

#### THE GONFALONS

Of the 10 gonfalons, five of the fishtail ensigns plus the Hofstra seal were first presented in University ceremonies during the dedication of the Hofstra Library in 1967. The gonfalon for the Maurice A. Deane School of Law at Hofstra University was added in 1970, followed by the University Libraries' gonfalon in 1993, the School of Communication gonfalon in 1996, the School for University Studies' gonfalon in 1997, the Honors College gonfalon in 2001, and the Hofstra North Shore-LIJ School of Medicine at Hofstra University's gonfalon in 2009. The history of the ceremonial use of gonfalons seems lost in antiquity. Probably best remembered is their appearance at the head of the parades of the Crusades where they presented the coats of arms of legion commanders. The gonfalons of Hofstra carry the seals of the colleges and schools of the University.

The seal of Hofstra is worked in threads of gold, silver, red, blue and green against a background of white silk, derived from the great seal of the House of Orange-Nassau, and is at the center of the stage. (See note under "The Flag.")

The gonfalons are displayed from left to right.

The gonfalon of Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences carries the seal of the province of Friesland, the original home of the Hofstra family. The fishtail below the seal has the colors of Hofstra, blue and gold, at the left and right, and the colors of the college, white for arts and gold for sciences, through the center.

The School of Education, Health and Human Services' gonfalon carries the seal of the province of Groningen. The colors of Hofstra trim the gonfalon, while the light blue of education is the center color.

The gonfalon of the Frank G. Zarb School of Business carries the seal of the province of Gelderland. The University blue and gold trim the gonfalon, with the traditional "drab" filling the center stripe of the fishtail.

The gonfalon of the Maurice A. Deane School of Law at Hofstra University carries the seal of Noord Brabant province, is trimmed in the University colors, and carries a band of purple through the center to indicate law.

The gonfalon of the School of Communication carries the seal of the province of Arnhem. The University blue and gold trim the panel of lavender and deep purple with a center panel of white representing the arts.

The gonfalon of Hofstra University Honors College adapts the seal of the Frisian town of Tytsjerksteradiel. The gonfalon design uses the University colors in a traditional woven heraldic pattern representing the interrelationship of disciplines in Honors College.

The Hofstra University Libraries' gonfalon carries the seal of the province of Rotterdam. University colors trim the gonfalon. The center area carries the colors of all the colleges and schools and is overlaid with a band of lemon yellow, representing the discipline of library science.

The gonfalon of Hofstra University Continuing Education carries the seal of Limburg province. University colors trim the gonfalon, and the center area carries the colors of all the colleges and schools.

The seal on the gonfalon for the School for University Studies comes from the Dutch municipality of Apeldoorn in the province of Gelderland. The white center symbolizes the arts and letters. The adjacent strips of gold and blue represent the colors of Hofstra University, and the border of red and blue is reminiscent of the colors of the flag of the modern state of the Netherlands.

The gonfalon of Hofstra North Shore-LIJ School of Medicine at Hofstra University carries an emblem representing the "staff of Asclepius," the traditional symbol of medicine. It is trimmed in green to represent the discipline of medicine, and carries bands of the University's and North Shore-LIJ Health System's colors.

#### THE MARSHALS' SCAPULARS

The marshals in today's academic procession are wearing specially designed scapulars of their offices. The scapulars draw their basic characteristics from the official seal of the University. Each is designed against a background of silver thread, laid with gold lace and embroidered threads of red, blue and green, the colors of the Hofstra seal.

The scapular of the grand marshal carries the University seal in full color as the breastplate. The breastplates of the other marshals are linked with other significant sections of the seal. The badges of the trustee and guest marshal, faculty marshal, and graduate marshal carry four, three, or two tassels of gold, in order of rank, while the scapulars of the highest rank, grand marshal, and the baccalaureate marshal are without tassels. Assistant marshals carry batons.

These badges of office and the gonfalons were designed and executed by Gabriel Jooris and family, working in cooperation with Robert D. Noble, former secretary of the University, 1954-1984. The Libraries' gonfalon was designed by a committee of the Library staff under the direction of Dr. Charles R. Andrews, former dean of the Joan and Donald E. Axinn Library. It was dedicated in November 1993. The School of Communication gonfalon was dedicated during the 1996 Commencement Exercises. The gonfalon for the School for University Studies was designed by David C. Christman, former dean of the School for University Studies and dedicated in 1997. The gonfalon for Honors College was designed by Dr. J. Stephen Russell, former dean of Honors College, and dedicated in 2001. The gonfalon for the School of Medicine was designed by Dr. Herman A. Berliner, provost and senior vice president for academic affairs; Dr. Liora Pedhazur Schmelkin, senior vice provost for academic affairs and dean of graduate studies; and June E. Scarlett, dean for administration, Hofstra North Shore-LIJ School of Medicine at Hofstra University. It was dedicated in 2009.

#### ACADEMIC HERALDRY

The wearing of caps, gowns, and hoods at college and university functions dates to the Middle Ages, when they were first worn by monks and students for warmth in the damp and drafty 12th-century castles and halls of learning. Through the years, their styles and colors have come to represent certain specific meanings.

Gowns for the bachelor's degree have a semistiff yoke, long pleated front, and intricate shirring across the shoulders and back. The bachelor's gown is worn closed and is distinguished primarily by its long pointed sleeves.

The gown for the master's degree has the same yoke effect as that of the bachelor's, but is designed so that it may be worn open or closed. The back of the sleeve is oblong and cut square, with the front part carrying a cutaway arc.

Gowns for the doctoral degree may also be worn open or closed. They have long velvet panels down the front and three velvet bars on the bell-shaped sleeves. This velvet trimming may be either black or the color distinctive of the field of learning to which the degree pertains.

Members of the Hofstra University Board of Trustees wear academic robes and caps in the distinctive colors of the University. A small, embroidered replica of the seal of the University is worn on each lapel.

It is the hood that gives color and definitive meaning to the academic costume. The hood is of varying sizes for master's and doctoral degrees and of material to match the gown. It is lined with the color or colors of the institution conferring the degree. The hood is bordered with velvet of the proper width and color to indicate the field of learning.

Agriculture	Maize
Arts, Letters, Humanities,	
Communication	White
Commerce, Accountancy,	
Business	Drab
Dentistry	Lilac
Economics	Copper
Education	Light Blue
Engineering	Orange
Fine Arts, including	
Architecture	Brown
Forestry	Russet
Home Economics	
Journalism	Crimson
Law	Purple

Lemon
Green
Pink
Apricot
Silver Gray
Olive Green
Dark Blue
Sage Green
ling
Peacock Blue
Salmon Pink
Golden Yellow
Citron
Scarlet
Gray

May 2012 graduates are wearing blue academic attire bearing the Hofstra University crest. Graduates may keep their custom-made attire.

# Academic Honors

Some undergraduate students in today's ceremony are wearing special scapulars that identify them as Latin Honors recipients and candidates. They have earned this distinction by maintaining a high grade point average and by completing the requirements for University honors.

Dean's List honors are awarded each semester to freshmen who earn a 3.3 or higher grade point average, and to sophomores, juniors and seniors who earn a grade point average of 3.4 or higher.

Full-time students who achieve a 4.0 grade point average in a given semester are designated Provost's Scholars.

University honors are awarded upon completion of a series of seminars in Honors College with a 3.6 or higher grade point average.

Baccalaureate degrees with distinction are conferred upon students who have achieved the following grade point averages:

summa cum laude	3.85
magna cum laude	3.75
cum laude	3.60

Departmental honors are bestowed upon graduates who have successfully completed special requirements in their majors. There are two degrees of honors: high honors and honors. The degree of honors is based on achievement in honors essays or seminars and grades in department courses.

Master's degrees with distinction are conferred upon students who have attained a minimum grade point average of 3.75.

ALPHA EPSILON DELTA, national premedical honor society ALPHA EPSILON RHO, honor society within the National Broadcasting Society ALPHA KAPPA DELTA, international sociology honor society ALPHA MU ALPHA, national honor society in marketing ALPHA PSI OMEGA, national drama honor society ALPHA SIGMA LAMBDA, national honor society for nontraditional adult students BETA ALPHA PSI, national honor society for financial information professionals BETA BETA BETA, national biological honor society BETA GAMMA SIGMA, honor society serving collegiate schools of business accredited by AACSB International CHI SIGMA IOTA, international honor society for counselors in training, counselor educators and professional counselors DELTA ALPHA PI, international honor society for students with disabilities ENGLISH HONOR SOCIETY, Hofstra University society for English majors ETA SIGMA GAMMA, national professional health education honor society GAMMA KAPPA ALPHA, national Italian honor society GOLDEN KEY, international honor society for all academic fields KAPPA DELTA PI, international honor society in education KAPPA MU EPSILON, national mathematics honor society LAMBDA ALPHA, national collegiate honor society for anthropology LAMBDA PI ETA, National Communication Association honor society **OMICRON DELTA EPSILON**, international economics honor society PHI ALPHA THETA, international history honor society PHI BETA KAPPA SOCIETY, oldest and most prestigious undergraduate honors organization in the United States PHI DELTA KAPPA, international professional education honor society PHI ETA SIGMA, national freshman honor society PI DELTA PHI, national French honor society PI GAMMA MU, international social science honor society PI KAPPA LAMBDA, national music honor society PI SIGMA ALPHA, national political science honor society PSI CHI, national psychology honor society SIGMA DELTA PI, national collegiate Hispanic honor society SIGMA PI, Hofstra University speech honor society SIGMA PI SIGMA, national physics honor society SOCIETY FOR COLLEGIATE JOURNALISTS, Pi Delta Epsilon Chapter, national honor society for meritorious work on campus media

UPSILON PHI DELTA, honor society of the Association of University Programs in Health Administration UPSILON PI EPSILON, international honor society for computing and information disciplines

# Honorary Degree Recipients

listed in alphabetical order

#### DOUGLAS G. BRINKLEY

Douglas G. Brinkley is professor of history at Rice University. He also serves as contributing editor for *Vanity Fair, Los Angeles Times Book Review*, and *American Heritage* magazine. Prior to his tenure at Rice University, Dr. Brinkley held teaching positions at Hofstra University, University of New Orleans, Princeton University, the U.S. Naval Academy, and Tulane University.

Dr. Brinkley has published in a variety of disciplines. His work on civil rights includes *Rosa Parks* (2000) and the forthcoming *Portable Civil Rights Reader*. Seven of Dr. Brinkley's books have been included in *The New York Times* "Notable Books of the Year" lists, including *The Wilderness Warrior: Theodore Roosevelt and the Crusade for America* (2009), which won the 2009 National Outdoor Book Award; *The Great Deluge: Hurricane Katrina, New Orleans, and the Mississippi Gulf Coast,* which was the recipient of the 2006 Robert F. Kennedy Award (2006); *Wheels for the World: Henry Ford, His Company and a Century of Progress* (2003); *The Unfinished Presidency: Jimmy Carter's Journey Beyond the White House* (1998); *Driven Patriot: The Life and Times of James Forrestal* (with Townsend Hoopes, 1992); and *Dean Acheson: The Cold War Years, 1953-71* (1992). Additionally, he has edited Jack Kerouac's diaries, Hunter S. Thompson's letters and Theodore Dreiser's travelogue.

Five of Douglas Brinkley's most recent publications have become New York Times best-sellers: The Reagan Diaries (2007); The Great Deluge (2006); The Boys of Pointe du Hoc: Ronald Reagan, D-Day and the U.S. Army 2nd Ranger Battalion (2005); Voices of Valor: D-Day: June 6, 1944 (with Ronald J. Drez, 2004); and Tour of Duty: John Kerry and the Vietnam War (2004). In January 2011 The Quiet World: Saving Alaska's Wilderness Kingdom, 1879-1960 – the second in his series on U.S. conservation history – was published. Cronkite, the definitive biography of the CBS Evening News anchorman, will be published by HarperCollins this month.

Throughout his distinguished career, Dr. Brinkley has received many awards and honors. He was the recipient of the Benjamin Franklin Award for *American Heritage History of the United States* (1998) and co-recipient (with Townsend Hoopes) of the Theodore and Franklin D. Roosevelt Prize in Naval History for *Driven Patriot: The Life and Times of James Forrestal* (1993). He was awarded the *Bloomberg Businessweek* Book of the Year Award for *Wheels for the World* and was also named 2004 Humanist of the Year by the Louisiana Endowment for the Humanities.

While a professor at Hofstra University, Douglas Brinkley spearheaded the American Odyssey – a cross-country, semester-long program that allowed students to visit historic sites and meet seminal figures in politics and literature. His 1994 book, *The Majic Bus: An American Odyssey*, chronicled his experience teaching this innovative on-the-road program that was the progenitor of C-SPAN's "Yellow School Bus."

A frequent contributor to *The New York Times, The New Yorker,* and *The Atlantic Monthly,* Dr. Brinkley is also a member of the Theodore Roosevelt Association, Franklin and Eleanor Roosevelt Institute, Council on Foreign Relations and the Century Club.

Douglas Brinkley earned a B.A. from Ohio State University in 1982 and went on to receive a Ph.D. in U.S. diplomatic history from Georgetown University in 1989. He lives in Texas with his wife and three children.

#### THE HONORABLE JONATHAN LIPPMAN

The Honorable Jonathan Lippman was appointed to serve as chief judge of the state of New York and chief judge of the Court of Appeals in February 2009 by Governor David A. Paterson. He presides over New York's highest court while heading a statewide court system with a more than \$2 billion budget, 3,600 state and locally paid judges, and more than 15,000 non-judicial employees in more than 350 locations around the state.

During his tenure on the Court of Appeals, Chief Judge Lippman has authored major decisions addressing constitutional, statutory and common law issues shaping the law of New York, the contours of state government and the lives of all New Yorkers. He has championed equal access to justice issues and taken an active leadership role in obtaining state funding for civil legal services for the poor and ensuring an adequate level of indigent criminal defense services. In response to the foreclosure crisis, Chief Judge Lippman instituted new filing requirements and special calendars to ensure that foreclosure cases are handled efficiently and fairly. He spearheaded legislative and practice reforms to address the systematic causes of wrongful convictions, and has championed juvenile justice reforms to raise the age of criminal responsibility in New York. Most recently, Chief Judge Lippman made New York the first state in the country to require 50 hours of law-related, uncompensated pro bono work prior to bar admission.

Jonathan Lippman's career in the court system spans four decades, beginning as an entry-level court attorney and including service as a law clerk in Supreme Court and Surrogate's Court and as deputy chief administrative judge. In 1995 he was appointed judge of the New York Court of Claims by Governor George E. Pataki, who subsequently reappointed him to a full nine-year term on that court in 1998. From January 1996 to May 2007, Jonathan Lippman served as the chief administrative judge of all New York state courts – the longest tenured person to serve in that position in state history – and played a central role in many farreaching reforms of the judiciary and legal profession, including overhauling the state's jury system; problem-solving community courts, drug courts and domestic violence courts; opening Family Court to the public; and adopting new rules governing fiduciary appointments. He was elected justice of the Supreme Court for the Ninth Judicial District in 2005. In May 2007 he was appointed to serve as the presiding justice of the Appellate Division of the Supreme Court, First Department. In this capacity, he dramatically reduced the court's pending backlogs and served on the Administrative Board of the Courts.

Chief Judge Lippman lectures frequently in New York and around the country, has published numerous articles and essays, and has received many awards and honors from the legal community. He is a member of the board of directors of the Conference of Chief Justices, former president of the Conference of State Court Administrators (COSCA) and vice-chair of the board of the National Center for State Courts. In 2008 he received the William H. Rehnquist Award for Judicial Excellence, presented each year by the nation's chief justice to a state court judge who exemplifies the highest level of judicial excellence, integrity, fairness, and professional ethics.

Jonathan Lippman received a B.A. from New York University in 1965 and a J.D. from New York University School of Law in 1968 – the same year he was admitted to the New York State Bar.

#### LESLIE R. MOONVES

Leslie R. Moonves is president and chief executive officer of CBS Corporation, one of the world's largest media enterprises. In this role, he oversees all operations of the company, including the CBS Television Network and its News, Sports and Entertainment groups, CBS Television Stations, CBS Television Studios, CBS Television Distribution, premium cable Showtime Networks, CBS Radio, publisher Simon & Schuster, CBS Interactive and its many online brands, CBS Films, EcoMedia and The CW Television Network.

Raised in Valley Stream, New York, Mr. Moonves joined CBS Corporation in 1995 as president of entertainment after serving as president and CEO of Warner Bros. Television, where his team developed many acclaimed TV shows such as *Friends* and *ER*. Once at CBS Corporation, Mr. Moonves and his team took the network from last to first place in the ratings and launched a variety of hit shows, including *Everybody Loves Raymond, Survivor*, the *CSI* franchise, and, most recently, *How I Met Your Mother, Two Broke Girls, The Big Bang Theory*, and *NCIS*, the No. 1 show in television.

In 1998 Mr. Moonves was promoted to president and CEO of CBS Television, became chairman in 2003, and was named co-president and co-chief operating officer of Viacom Inc. and chairman of CBS Corporation in 2004. When Viacom Inc. split its businesses into two publicly traded companies, Leslie Moonves was named president and CEO of the newly formed CBS Corporation. Since then, CBS Corporation has grown to become one of the most valued and best performing media companies in the industry. The push to sell its shows around the world has made international syndication sales a significant revenue source for the company, with its programs now airing in more than 100 countries. That emphasis on monetizing content has enabled CBS Corporation to strike multiyear deals with the industry's biggest distributors, including Netflix Inc. and Amazon.com Inc., while greatly increasing the value of its own library. In addition, Showtime Networks has generated millions of new premium cable subscribers, and CBS's acquisition of CNET Networks in 2008 has made it one of the largest interactive companies in the world.

Leslie Moonves also led the company's 2010 purchase of EcoMedia, a company that improves local communities and their environments by pairing businesses with municipalities. The acquisition of EcoMedia continues the company's longstanding tradition of public service, a mandate that began when the CBS Television Network first signed on in 1928. From the public service messages airing on its networks and stations to the probing, in-depth reporting of CBS News, CBS Corporation has long distinguished itself a public trust.

Mr. Moonves serves on the board of trustees of the Entertainment Industries Council. He is also a trustee of the National Council for Families and Television and the American Film Institute, and is past president of the Hollywood Radio and Television Society. He is co-chair of the Los Angeles Board of Governors of The Paley Center for Media. In March 2003 Mr. Moonves was honored by the International Radio and Television Society Foundation as the recipient of the Gold Medal Award, one of most prestigious honors in media and entertainment. In 2012 he was the recipient of the Producers Guild of America's Milestone Award for lifetime achievement.

Leslie R. Moonves received a B.A. from Bucknell University and currently resides in Los Angeles and New York.

### LATIN HONORS RECOGNITION CONVOCATION

Sunday, May 20, 2012, 9 a.m. John Cranford Adams Playhouse

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

### Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PRESENTATION OF OUTSTANDING SENIOR SCHOLAR AWARDS

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

Presented to

SAMANTHA LYNN ARPINO, CLASS OF 2012 Accounting

JADE AYN KEENA, CLASS OF 2012 Public Relations and English

CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY TIRRI, CLASS OF 2012 English

#### PRESENTATION OF THE JOAN AND DONALD E. AXINN LIBRARY UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH AWARDS

DANIEL R. RUBEY, PH.D. Dean of Library and Information Services

#### PRESENTATION OF THE LAWRENCE A. STESSIN PRIZE FOR OUTSTANDING SCHOLARLY PUBLICATION

PROVOST BERLINER

Presented to

CHRISTOPHER H. ELIOT, PH.D. Associate Professor of Philosophy Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences "Competition Theory and Channeling Explanation," Philosophy & Theory in Biology, 3: 1-16 (2011)

BRENDA J. ELSEY, PH.D. Assistant Professor of History Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Citizens and Sportsmen: Fútbol and Politics in Twentieth Century Chile, Austin: University of Texas Press (2011)

#### PRESENTATION OF THE MENTOR OF THE YEAR AWARD

Presented by

NEIL H. DONAHUE, PH.D. Senior Associate Dean, Hofstra University Honors College Undergraduate Research Coordinator Professor of Comparative Literature and Languages Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Awarded to

MARY ANN ALLISON, PH.D. Assistant Professor of Journalism, Media Studies, and Public Relations School of Communication

#### RECOGNITION OF LATIN HONORS RECIPIENTS AND CANDIDATES

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

PROVOST BERLINER

Introductions by

LIORA PEDHAZUR SCHMELKIN, PH.D. Senior Vice Provost for Academic Affairs and Dean of Graduate Studies Leo A. Guthart Distinguished Professor in Teaching Excellence Professor of Psychology

#### RECESSIONAL, the audience standing

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	DEBORAH V. DOLAN, M.A.; M.L.S. Associate Professor of Library Services
Student Marshals	Samantha Lynn Arpino, <i>Class of 2012</i> Accounting
	JADE AYN KEENA, CLASS OF 2012 Public Relations and English
	Christopher Anthony Tirri, <i>Class of 2012</i> English

### BACCALAUREATE COMMENCEMENT

Sunday, May 20, 2012, 11 a.m. James M. Shuart Stadium

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

### Program

#### **PROCESSIONAL**, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### INVOCATION, the audience standing

REVEREND JOYCE P. BRANDON DUGGER, M.DIV. Member, University Board of Chaplains, Hofstra University Interfaith Center

#### NATIONAL ANTHEM and ALMA MATER, the audience standing

Led by Allison Marie Lindsay, *Class of 2012* Accompanied by The Hofstra University Commencement Band

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

 $PRESIDENT \ RABINOWITZ$ 

#### CONFERRING OF HONORARY DEGREE

LESLIE R. MOONVES, B.A. President and Chief Executive Officer, CBS Corporation Doctor of Humane Letters, honoris causa Presented by STEVEN J. FREIBERG, B.B.A., '79; M.B.A., '80 Member, Hofstra University Board of Trustees Citation and Conferring of Degree by PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### REMARKS

LESLIE R. MOONVES

#### RECOGNITION OF 2011-12 TEACHER OF THE YEAR AWARD RECIPIENTS

PROVOST BERLINER

JUDITH S. KAUFMAN, PH.D. Professor of Teaching, Literacy and Leadership School of Education, Health and Human Services

CHARLES A. MCMELLON, PH.D. Associate Professor of Marketing and International Business Frank G. Zarb School of Business

SUSAN M. YOHN, PH.D. Professor of History Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

KRISTAL B. ZOOK, PH.D. Associate Professor of Journalism, Media Studies, and Public Relations School of Communication

#### PRESENTATION OF ALUMNI FROM THE CLASS OF 1962

FREDERICK E. DAVIS, JR., B.B.A., '85; J.D. President, Hofstra University Alumni Organization

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

PROVOST BERLINER

#### CONFERRING OF BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PARADE AND RECOGNITION OF BACCALAUREATE DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

GIOIA P. BALES, M.B.A., '86 Associate Dean Frank G. Zarb School of Business Adjunct Instructor of Finance

MARC E. OPPENHEIM, B.A., '00; M.A., '10 Associate Dean for Student Affairs School of Communication Adjunct Instructor of Speech Communication, Rhetoric, and Performance Studies

GAIL M. SCHWAB, PH.D. Senior Associate Dean for Curriculum and Personnel Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of French

KARIN J. SPENCER, PH.D., '94 Senior Associate Dean School of Education, Health and Human Services

#### **CLOSING REMARKS**

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### RECESSIONAL, the audience standing

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

Following commencement there will be a reception for graduates, guests, and members of the faculty and platform party under a tent located in front of Margiotta Hall, South Campus. Signs will be posted for each college and school.

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	ROBERT W. SEAGULL, PH.D. Chair, Department of Biology Professor of Biology Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
Faculty Marshal	FRANCESCA CASSIO, PH.D. Sardarni Harbans Kaur Chair in Sikh Musicology Associate Professor of Music Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
Baccalaureate Marshal	TERRY F. GODLOVE, PH.D. Senior Associate Dean for First-Year Programs Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Philosophy

The University salutes the alumni of Hofstra's Class of 1962 and is especially delighted to welcome those members who are with us today.

RONALD DEMARTINO CHRISTINA VISAXIS MCINTYRE DANIEL MURNICK JOAN NATALIE DOROTHY ANNE PAPE ROEMER

### **GRADUATE COMMENCEMENT**

Sunday, May 20, 2012, 3:30 p.m. David S. Mack Sports and Exhibition Complex

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

# Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### INVOCATION, the audience standing

RABBI MEIR MITELMAN, M.S.W. Member, University Board of Chaplains, Hofstra University Interfaith Center

#### NATIONAL ANTHEM and ALMA MATER, the audience standing

Led by Alexander Michael Schirling, *Class of 2012* Accompanied by The Hofstra University Commencement Band

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### CONFERRING OF HONORARY DEGREE

DOUGLAS G. BRINKLEY, PH.D. Professor of History, Rice University Doctor of Humane Letters, honoris causa Presented by EDWIN C. REED, M.B.A.; M.Div. Member, Hofstra University Board of Trustees Citation and Conferring of Degree by PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### REMARKS

DR. DOUGLAS G. BRINKLEY

#### RECOGNITION OF 2011-12 TEACHER OF THE YEAR AWARD RECIPIENTS

PROVOST BERLINER

JUDITH S. KAUFMAN, PH.D. Professor of Teaching, Literacy and Leadership School of Education, Health and Human Services

CHARLES A. MCMELLON, PH.D. Associate Professor of Marketing and International Business Frank G. Zarb School of Business

SUSAN M. YOHN, PH.D. Professor of History Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

KRISTAL B. ZOOK, PH.D. Associate Professor of Journalism, Media Studies, and Public Relations School of Communication

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR MASTER'S DEGREES, ADVANCED CERTIFICATES, AND CERTIFICATES OF ADVANCED STUDY

PROVOST BERLINER

#### CONFERRING OF MASTER'S DEGREES, ADVANCED CERTIFICATES, AND CERTIFICATES OF ADVANCED STUDY

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PARADE AND RECOGNITION OF MASTER'S DEGREE, ADVANCED CERTIFICATE, AND CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

BRIAN CALIGIURE, B.B.A., '99; M.B.A., '04 Assistant Dean for Administration Frank G. Zarb School of Business Adjunct Assistant Professor of Information Technology and Quantitative Methods

MARC E. OPPENHEIM, B.A., '00; M.A., '10 Associate Dean for Student Affairs School of Communication Adjunct Instructor of Speech Communication, Rhetoric, and Performance Studies

GAIL M. SCHWAB, PH.D. Senior Associate Dean for Curriculum and Personnel Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of French

KARIN J. SPENCER, PH.D., '94 Senior Associate Dean School of Education, Health and Human Services

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES BERNARD J. FIRESTONE, PH.D. Dean, Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Political Science

#### CONFERRING OF DOCTORAL DEGREES

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PARADE AND HOODING OF DOCTORAL DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

S. STAVROS VALENTI, PH.D. Senior Associate Dean for Student Academic Affairs Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Psychology

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES NANCY E. HALLIDAY, PH.D. Interim Dean, School of Education, Health and Human Services Associate Professor of Health Professions and Kinesiology

#### CONFERRING OF DOCTORAL DEGREES

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PARADE AND HOODING OF DOCTORAL DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

SENIOR ASSOCIATE DEAN SPENCER

#### **CLOSING REMARKS**

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### *RECESSIONAL*, the audience standing

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

Following commencement there will be two reception sites for graduates, guests, and members of the faculty and platform party:

Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, Frank G. Zarb School of Business, and School of Communication will gather in the Main Dining Room of the Sondra and David S. Mack Student Center, North Campus.

School of Education, Health and Human Services will gather in the main lobby of Hagedorn Hall, South Campus.

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	JOAN M. ZALESKI, PH.D. Associate Professor of Teaching, Literacy and Leadership School of Education, Health and Human Services
Faculty Marshal	KAUSHIK SENGUPTA, PH.D. Associate Professor of Management, Entrepreneurship and General Business Frank G. Zarb School of Business
Graduate Marshal	JENNIFER L. SKORZAWSKI-ROSS, M.S.ED., '11 Assistant Provost for Academic Affairs Office of the Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

### MAURICE A. DEANE SCHOOL OF LAW AT HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT

Sunday, May 20, 2012, 7:30 p.m. David S. Mack Sports and Exhibition Complex

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

### Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### INVOCATION, the audience standing

SADIA AHMED, B.A. Member, University Board of Chaplains, Hofstra University Interfaith Center

#### NATIONAL ANTHEM and ALMA MATER, the audience standing

Led by Alexander Michael Schirling, *Class of 2012* Accompanied by The Hofstra University Commencement Band

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

 $PRESIDENT \ RABINOWITZ$ 

#### CONFERRING OF HONORARY DEGREE

HON. JONATHAN LIPPMAN, J.D. Chief Judge, State of New York Chief Judge, Court of Appeals Doctor of Laws, honoris causa Presented by JANIS M. MEYER, J.D., '81 Chair, Hofstra University Board of Trustees Citation and Conferring of Degree by PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### REMARKS

CHIEF JUDGE JONATHAN LIPPMAN

# PRESENTATION OF THE UNIVERSITY AWARD FOR THE MAURICE A. DEANE SCHOOL OF LAW AT HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY 2011-12 TEACHER OF THE YEAR

Introductions by

NORA V. DEMLEITNER, J.D.; LL.M. *Dean and Professor of Law* 

Presented to

JAMES J. SAMPLE, J.D. Associate Professor of Law

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR JURIS DOCTOR DEGREE

DEAN DEMLEITNER

#### **CONFERRING OF JURIS DOCTOR DEGREES**

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PARADE AND HOODING OF JURIS DOCTOR DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

JENNIFER A. GUNDLACH, J.D. Senior Associate Dean for Academic Affairs Clinical Professor of Law

Assisted by

GRANT M. HAYDEN, J.D. *Professor of Law* 

JAMES J. SAMPLE, J.D. Associate Professor of Law

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR MASTER OF LAWS DEGREE

DEAN DEMLEITNER

#### CONFERRING OF MASTER OF LAWS DEGREES

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### PARADE AND RECOGNITION OF MASTER OF LAWS DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

JULIANA CAMPAGNA, J.D.; LL.M. Assistant Professor of Legal Writing

#### PRESENTATION OF THE MAURICE A. DEANE AWARD

LINDA GALLER, J.D.; LL.M. Professor of Law

#### PRESENTATION OF THE DISTINGUISHED SERVICE TO THE SCHOOL AWARD

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### PRESENTATION OF THE GINA MARIA ESCARCE MEMORIAL AWARD

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### PRESENTATION OF THE WILLIAM ERIC GOLDBERG SCHOLARSHIP

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### PRESENTATION OF THE OUTSTANDING LAW STUDENT AWARD

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### **CLOSING REMARKS**

PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### RECESSIONAL

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

Following commencement there will be a reception for graduates, guests, and members of the faculty and platform party at the Hofstra University Club located in David S. Mack Hall, North Campus.

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	JOANNA L. GROSSMAN, J.D. Professor of Law and Hofstra Research Fellow
Faculty Marshal	ALAN N. RESNICK, J.D.; LL.M. Benjamin Weintraub Distinguished Professor of Bankruptcy Law
Student Marshals	I. BENNETT CAPERS, J.D. Professor of Law
	FRANK GULINO, J.D. Associate Professor of Legal Writing

# Latin Honors Recipients and Candidates

The following students graduated August 31, 2011, December 31, 2011, or January 31, 2012, or will graduate May 31, 2012, or August 31, 2012. Degree candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.55 or higher are considered Latin Honors candidates. Degree recipients with a final grade point average of 3.6 or higher will officially qualify for graduation with distinction.

#### August 31, 2011, Degree Recipients

BRENDAN CUMISKY PETER CARMEN D'ALEO ANGELA DI STEFANO VASILIS D. DRIMALITIS PATRICIA DORIS FREY ANNA GRACE GREER PATRICK JAMES HARMAN MICHAEL JOESEPH MCARDLE KIMBERLY ROSE MEADE ALIONA MIKHED RHYS STEPHAN SCHNEIDER LISA MARIE SCHROECK AMBER J. SOBEL JAMES DOUGLAS SOUTHARD, JR. EMILY M. TANNENBAUM BENJAMIN LANCE THOMPSON-STAR JEFF WELLER SARAH ELIZABETH WHITTLE

#### December 31, 2011, Degree Recipients

JERDENE MARCINE ALLEN DENISSE ANDRADE VINCENT J. BARBERA JAMES M. BENESH SAMANTHA ELAINE BROCIOUS JULIAN ALBERTO BUILES JONATHAN DANIEL CAIOLA MATTHEW FRANCIS CARBERRY BRIAN STEPHEN CARTER BEATRICE CHENKIN AMY LOUISE COBB MAEGAN MARIE CONNOLLY AMANDA ERIN DAVIS DANIEL NICHOLAS DELLAMONICA FEJZIJE DEMIRAJ MELISSA ANN ELFERS ROSALI GEMMA FALCONE CATHERINE ELISE FERRIS ROBYN PAMELA GOLDMAN DEANA ANN GURSKY MICHELLE SARAH HART REBECCA YAEL HILLER BRIAN IHNEN PAUL MICHAEL INGRASSIA BLAIRE K. S. KOERNER DANA M. LEBLANC AMY-LEE MARY LEVEY MARGARETTE NICOLE LIM STEPHANIE CARA LIPPITT STEVEN WILLIAM MAIOLICA LYNDSAY LORETTA MCCABE MATTHEW MCCARTHY HANS EVERETT METH JANA MARY MLODZIANOWSKI DANIELLE R. MONACO TAYLOR ANNE MOORE JILLIAN E. NOWAK LEAH ANN PASCARELLA DAVID ROBERT PICCIRILLO PRISCILLA ANN PIRO MELISSA ROSE RAFF REBECCA JEAN REYNOLDS

Exercise Science Finance Community Health Broadcast Journalism History Public Relations Theater Arts Psychology Accounting International Business Psychology and Sociology Accounting Psychology and Elementary Education Accounting Mathematics and Mathematics Education Public Relations Fine Arts Video/Television

Supply Chain Management Health Science Film Studies and Production and History Video/Television Political Science Computer Science English Industrial Engineering Music Education Psychology Biology Biology Accounting Music Education Legal Studies in Business Global Studies English Political Science and Russian Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Industrial Engineering Philosophy and English Marketing Film Studies and Production Information Technology and Management Music Community Health Finance Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Creative Arts Accounting English and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Accounting and Legal Studies in Business Finance Psychology English and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Broadcast Journalism Sociology English Exercise Science Psychology Broadcast Journalism Music

BRIAN PATRICK ROCHFORD ALEX JAMES RULLO NICOLE MARIE SANPHILLIPO BRITTANY JEANE SMITH RUTH CATHERINE SMITH MATTHEW SPAGNUOLO PAVNEET TANEJA SHELTON THELISMON BRITTANY ROSE USLANER REBECCA CAITLYN VEDRIN PEDRO VIEIRA OLIVEIRA NICOLE ELIZABETH VIGH KATHERINE ANNE YAREMKO

#### January 31, 2012, Degree Recipients

JENNIFER LYNNE HILLMAN KATHLEEN ANN O'ROURKE ASHLEY MARY PETRALIA REBEKAH ANN RUPP

#### May 31, 2012, Degree Candidates

MAHMOUD MUSTAFA ABDELAZIZ MAHNAZ ABNOOSI ASHLEY ELIZABETH ADAM MARIA VANESSA ALIAGA JUSTINE MICHELLE AMENDOLA KELLY MARIE ANDERSON GEORGIA LOUISE ANDRÉ BINISH ANJUM KEVIN SPENCER ANTHONY KRISHA ARORA SAMANTHA LYNN ARPINO KATHERINE ALEXIS ATHANASIOU BRITTANY MICHELLE AUGER STEVEN BASRI BALIK REBECCA M. BANKS SARAH BARBER WILLIAM BARNA II NICOLE MARGARET BAZZINOTTI REBECCA LAUREN BELLACERA SAMANTHA E. BERGER MICAELA TRAILL BIGG NICOLE LYNNE BLANCHETTE CODY WILLIAM BOBICK STEPHEN N. BONANNO KATHRYN LYN HELENA BOUDREAU SARA MARLYN BRINK KELLY ANN BROCK RACHEL MEGAN BRUENO SANDRA BRUJIS ANNMARIE V. BUONASPINA ELIZABETH ANNE BURGER NICOLE M BURKE SALVATORE RALPH CACCIATORE LISA M. CALDER CHRISTINA A. CAMA JAMES PHILIP CAMPISI KIMBERLY ANN CARO LEAH MARIE CARRIERE CATHERINE MARIE CARROLL SUSAN ANN CASTELLUCCIO LEAH ALYSE CERNOSEK MICHAEL FRANK CHAPLIN KATHRYN MARIE CHLOSTA NICOLE ELIZABETH CIESLEWICZ LINDSAY MARTHA CLARK JULIE AILEEN CLARKE JENNA CHRISTINE COENE JARRID LAWRENCE COHEN ANDREW RUSSELL CORMACK ERIKA TATIANA CROWN MICHAEL PHILIP CUTRONE ASHLEY DAWN D'ANDREA NAOMI DAVID JACLYN DE TORE VICTORIA ASHLEY DESALVO

Finance Marketing Psychology Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Accounting Finance Management Political Science and History Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Psychology Biology Philosophy

Broadcast Journalism Psychology Psychology Philosophy and Early Childhood and Childhood Education

Health Science Accounting Video/Television Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies Psychology Music Education Theater Arts Political Science and Psychology Public Relations Health Science Accounting Biology Broadcast Journalism English and Political Science Film Studies and Production French and Linguistics Political Science Marketing Music Education Community Health Labor Studies Biology History Accounting Broadcast Journalism English Exercise Science Public Relations Public Relations Music Education Public Relations English and Political Science History Psychology Chemistry Psychology Public Relations Anthropology and Political Science Film Studies and Production Management Dance Marketing Political Science Classics Spanish and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Drama and Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies Management Finance English and English Education Video/Television and Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies Film Studies and Production Music Health Education Broadcast Journalism Sociology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education

POOJA DILAWRI ANDY JAVIER DILONE MARGARET ALLISON DOHERTY KIMBERLY-ANN DORIS DOXEY NICOLE ROXANNE DYER JILLIAN B. EDWARDS CAITLIN CARROLL EGAN MATTHEW LAWRENCE EHRLICH MYRANDA GRACE ELLIOTT STEPHEN J. FALLON, JR. FRANCESCO ALBERT FANELLI AMANDA E. FARDA NICOLAS C. FERRARA ADRIANA MARIE FIGUEROA JUSTIN ANDRÉ FIKSEL MATTHEW JOSEPH FINK LAURA ELLEN FINKELSTEIN MARY KATHLEEN FINNEGAN STEPHANIE KRISTEN FIORELLO LEONORA FLEMING REBECCA LEAH GALIN MATTHEW THEODORE GARCIA KATHERINE MARIE GARRETT ROSE MARGARET GATTO EVELYN ALEXANDRA GATZONIS ASHLEY M. GAVITT BENJAMIN MAX GELB VICTORIA ROSE GIONESI ELENA T. GIRARDI ANDREA L. GOCHNAUER MEREDITH MARIE GOLDEN DAVID MICHAEL GONSON RACHEL LYNN GONZALEZ DANIEL HOWARD GRAVES LAUREN N. GRECO MICHAEL C. GUELI ALLISON D. HAAG EVGENIA HADJINICOLAOU ELLEN ROSEMARY SUTLIFFE HAIN TATIANA HAKIMIAN KATHARINE HARVEY IAN CHRISTOPHER HEDGES MICHAEL THOMAS HERMAN NICOLA CARESS HERRERA DANIELLE B. HERSHKOWITZ NICHOLAS GERARD HOERBELT NATALIE HOETING TAYLA HOLMAN ALANNA HOROWITZ CHELSEE RYAN HUDSON EMILY C. HUEBNER KIMBERLY KAPRIELLE HUGHES MORGAN HURLEY NICHOLAS JOHN IACOPELLI NICHOLAS IANNUZZI DANA LAMAR IRWIN ELENA IVANOVA ETANA GABRIELLE JACOBI AMANDA MELISSA JAFFE GARETH JAMES AMANDA R. JARVIS TESS JAY HAYLEY DENISE JENNINGS PRESCILLA DANIELLE JOHN LAURA JOHNSON NICHOLAS JONIAK LAUREN RACHEL KAGAN ALEXANDRA JOY KARCH WILLIAM KEATING JADE AYN KEENA ALEXANDRIA SARAH KELLY ANDREW P. KETONIS WAQQAS HABIB KHAN BENJAMIN J. KITCHNER SARAH ELIZABETH KLEIN EILEEN SIOBHAN KLUGH NICHOLAS KOLASINSKI JESSIE LYNN KRAMER RACHEL SAGE KUGELMASS SOPHIE C. KYBERT SARAH NICOLE LABIA

Finance Accounting Print Journalism Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies Mathematics and Mathematics Education Broadcast Journalism History Marketing Exercise Science History Public Relations **Exercise Science** Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Video/Television and Film Information Technology Mass Media Studies Theater Arts Asian Studies and History Sociology Geography and Global Studies Public Relations English and Sociology Psychology Psychology Biology Video/Television Marketing Political Science English Public Relations Finance Public Relations Geography Journalism Finance Print Journalism Biology Liberal Arts Spanish and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Mechanical Engineering Music Film Studies and Production Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Psychology Psychology Biochemistry and Classics Print Journalism and English Accounting Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Exercise Science Drama Community Health Political Science Accounting Dance Public Relations Political Science and Global Studies English and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Philosophy and Economics Classics Philosophy and Anthropology English Psychology Marketing Engineering Science Music Education Accounting History and Geography Public Relations and English Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies Riochemistry Electrical Engineering and Physics History and Political Science Drama and English Dance and Anthropology Psychology Public Relations Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Psychology and German Political Science and Global Studies

ALLISON M. LABITA LISA KATHRYN LAMONTAGNE ALEXANDRA LANDIVAR AMANDA NICOLE LANDRY RAISA ELEANNA LARDIE ELIZABETH ARMSTRONG LASCHEVER REBECCA ANNE LAUTH VICTORIA ANN LEAMING TENG LEONG BAILEY A. LIBBY ALLISON MARIE LINDSAY ALISE M. LINGENAU LINDSI JENNA LIPNER GUILLERMO EUGENIO LOIANNO ROBERT FRANCIS LOMBARDO ALEXANDER STEVEN LOVEJOY EMILY ELIZABETH LOVEJOY LAUREN PAIGE LUCKERT ANDREW STEPHEN LUMBY KELLY JOSEPHINE LUTZ MEGAN MAUREEN MACKENZIE MATTHEW S. MAHLER KAREN RAQUEL MAJOR JOSEPH MANZO MICHAEL STEPHEN MARCIANO AMANDA MARIEL MARTIN JOCILYN MARTIN ALLISON J. MAURER KATHERINE WYKE MAYO MEGHAN BROOKE MCCLOSKEY JACQUELINE EVE MCDERMOTT DEVON SHEA MCDEVITT KRISTEN ELYSE MCELROY KARA ANNE MCGRATH CARISSA LYNN MCKEE KATIE ALISA MCMANN CONOR JAMES MCMANUS SAMANTHA KELLIE MCMANUS JOHN COLGAN MCNEIL III KERRY ELLEN MCNEIL DIANDRA ANN MELONI DEENA MENAGIAS ALLISON ELIZABETH MEYER JONATHAN MILLER STEVEN ANDREW MILLER PRERNA MITTAL SHEA NUGENT MOLLOY OLIVIA ANN MONKS ELIZABETH R. MONZILLO SAMANTHA ASHLEY MORRILL TAMLYN RAVEN MOSS MARGRIT MOTOLA MARK MULLEN SEAN MULLOOLY DIANA T. MUNOZ LISA CHRISTINE MURPHY ADAM MARK NADLER ANJALI NARAYAN KATHERINE M. NEAL NICOLE ANN NEGLIA KATHARINE ELISABETH NESI ANN K. NESTI BLAKE ADAM NEWMAN AMELIA ROSE NICOLETTI KENDRA LOUISE NUTTING HEATHER KRISTIN NYEIN CATHERINE GRACE O'HALLORAN ROSEMARY SPRING ORTIONA PETER NICHOLAS OTIS MICHAL E. OVADIA SAMANTHA ELEANOR OWENS MATTHEW PACZKOWSKI MALVINA PALLOJ SHANNON ALEEN PANDALIANO ANGELIKA JESSICA PASKINS MICHAEL J. PAWLOWSKI HILLARY JANE PECORALE ANDREW PEDOWITZ MATTHEW PERRY DANIEL GREGORY PEZZOLLA

Psychology Video/Television International Business Legal Studies in Business Anthropology and Linguistics Video/Television English Psychology Finance Theater Arts Music Health Science Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Finance Music Education Philosophy Political Science Psychology Journalism and English Mathematics English Marketing Finance Philosophy **Business Economics** Print Journalism Video/Television Video/Television Engineering Science and Dance Print Journalism Biology Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Accounting Print Journalism English and Anthropology Psychology Film Studies and Production French Public Relations Print Journalism Psychology Spanish and Foreign Language Education Political Science Finance Electrical Engineering Accounting and Finance Mass Media Studies and Global Studies History and Social Studies Education Film Studies and Production and English Dance English Public Relations Health Science Accounting History and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Psychology Music Education Psychology Forensic Science Accounting Psychology French Accounting Legal Studies in Business Music Education Accounting Dance Education Economics History Political Science Dance English Political Science and Philosophy English Accounting Biology and Science Education Public Relations and English Marketing and Accounting History and Philosophy Information Technology

ADAM HARRIS PFAU MELANIE ANNE PICCHIONI ELIZABETH R. PIEKUT JARRETT ANDREW PIETTE CECILY J. PORTILLO JOHN CONSTANTINE POULMENTIS AMANDA ELIZABETH PRESTON NATASHA KRISTIN PURI DARRAH MAY RACHMAN SARAH LOUISE RADLEY LINDA MARIA RAGUSA KELLY MAE RANCIER JULIE SAMANTHA RAPHAEL CHRISTINA MARIE RATTOTTI SIERA REICHER-CRANDALL STEPHANIE A. REIP MATTHEW DANIEL REMIS TARA M. RICKER ELIZABETH JANE ROBSON KELSEY JEAN ROGERS ALEXANDRA MARIE ROMANO BRITTANY NICOLE ROSE DAVID A. ROSENBLOOM BRIAN ROSS MELISSA LYNN RUBIN JAVIER ALEJANDRO RUBIO LAUREN ELIZABETH RUIZ BROOKE ANN SAILER LILI MICHELE SAJECKI AMANDA L. SALITURO TARIK KEIR SAMUEL SARAH CONSTANTINO SANTOS MAX SASS ERIC DAVID SASSU LIANA AVA SATENSTEIN NICHOLAS MICHAEL SAVINI SAMANTHA SAVINO DOMENICA ROSA SCALAMANDRE KATHRYN E. SCHOLNICK NICHOLAS M. SCHWEERS YULIYA SEMENOVYCH LISA MARIE SERBANIEWICZ RYAN MICHAEL SEXTON CHAVA ALIZAH SILVER AIDEN SINGH PETER DONOVAN SINGH, JR. JASON HARRIS SINKOFF CIAN-THOMAS HOULIHAN SMITH ELIZABETH ANN SMITH ALLISON G. SOCHA CHRISTOPHER WILLIAM SPILLANE NICHOLAS JOHN SPINAZZOLA ELISHA MARY STAVROPOULOS GINA MARIE STEES MICHELLE JESSICA STEINER VICTORIA ANN STEWART KIMBER MEAGAN CURRAN STREAMS VERONICA LEE STROEVER REBECCA LEAH SUNDHEIM LISA MARIE TERRIO KATHRYNE TEURFS MAXWELL STEPHEN THOMAS CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY TIRRI CHELSIE BLAIR TUTTLE FREDY S. VALENCIA, JR. LAUREN NICOLE VALLEE PAUL D. VAN WIE STEVEN THOMAS VARVARO THOMAS J. VERDE KRISTINA NICOLE VISCARIELLO CRYSTAL LEE VOYE MICHELLE E. WARREN JACLYN IRENE WATERS JAMES PIERCE WELLS SAMUEL DUSTIN WILBUR GARRETT JAMES WINKLER CHRISTINA LOUISE WIZIOR REBECCA N. WOOL KAITLYN ELIZABETH YALE MATTHEW WILLIAM YOUNG LYUBOV YUSUPOVA SARA JAMISON ZIMMER ALEXANDRA KATHERINE ZWEIG

Management Dance Education Music Education Radio Production and Studies Psychology Information Technology Political Science Accounting Public Relations Video/Television English and English Education Chemistry and Science Education Political Science English and English Education Management Psychology Video/Television Global Studies and Geology Global Studies Italian Marketing Mathematics Mathematical Business Economics Entrepreneurship English Film Studies and Production Fine Arts Marketing Broadcast Journalism Dance History and Social Studies Education Political Science and Global Studies Print Journalism Biology Russian Music Marketing International Business Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Public Relations International Business Public Relations Psychology Marketing Mathematical Business Economics Legal Studies in Business Marketing Video/Television and Film Athletic Training Mathematics and Mathematics Education Psychology Music Public Relations Fine Arts Psychology Fine Arts Broadcast Journalism Video/Television Information Technology French and German Public Relations Biology English Drama Information Technology International Business Political Science Finance and Business Economics Broadcast Journalism and History Chemistry and Early Childhood and Childhood Education English Biology Psychology Engineering Science Journalism Finance Exercise Science Public Relations Fine Arts Management and Marketing Accounting Political Science Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences

#### August 31, 2012, Degree Participants

JON ROBERT ADKINS ALYSSA LAZINA BAHADUR SOPHIA MAGDALENA CASTLEMAN AHMED MAHMOUD ELBORDINY MAX FISHER ALISON ROTH GILBERTI RENAE C. GREENMAN RITIKA ISRANI MELLISA KHEMRAJ JAGDEO ALISON NICOLE KOMBERT JULIAN ADRIAN KOWALCZYK KATELYN MARIE LEWIA SAMANTHA ANN MARESCA HARESH K. PRASAD DORI S. ROSEN JUSTIN FREDRICK SCHAIN JOHN JAMES SCHUERLEIN DAYNA LAUREN SCHWARTZ MARISSA CLAIRE SCIACCA TIMOTHY RICHARD SWARTZ DANNY TAY SARAH JAYNE THOMAS ANDREW MICHAEL WEAVER

International Business Psychology Spanish and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Health Science Finance Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Political Science Finance Information Technology Chemistry and Science Education Industrial Engineering English and English Education Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Political Science Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Accounting Physician Assistant Studies Pre-Medical Studies Physician Assistant Studies International Business Exercise Science Marketing Finance

#### **BACCALAUREATE DEGREES**

#### HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

#### BACHELOR OF ENGINEERING

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT BORIS ALVAREZ

#### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

JOHN LUCA BECKER MICHAEL CORREALE ERIC DANIEL GOLDBERG NICHOLAS JONIAK KATHERINE WYKE MAYO JACQUES ALLRICH NAUGAUS SCOTT RYAN PROTOSOW STEPHANIE V. RUSSO GREG ANTHONY SZLEJTER EDWIN TAVERAS YURIY TUPYCHAK TYRELL JAMAL VILLEGAS JENNIFER LYNN VISCARDI JAMES PIERCE WELLS

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANT ALEXANDER MOORE ATWATER

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES AMELIA JAYNE ALLGOR CHRISTOPHER ARTHUR ANGELES DAVID AQUINO JONATHAN M. ARCHILLE KIMBERLY MELISSA AREVALO KATHERINE ALEXIS ATHANASIOU NATHANIEL CHAIM BERELE NICOLE LYNNE BLANCHETTE MICHELLE MARIE BOSCO SCOTT BRADY CHRISTINA A. CAMA CATHERINE ALYSSA CAPOLUPO JOSÉ JAVIER CHÉVEREZ WILLIAM LOUIS CIMINELLI MANOUCHEKA CLAIRJEUNE GARY MICHAEL CROWLEY DIANA CURCURUTO COURTNEY JEAN CYR ASHLEY DAWN D'ANDREA DIOMARA XIONIDA DELVALLE JONATHAN DIAZ COREY CATHERINE DINARDO JAMES EDWARD BERNARD DOCHERTY LORRAE ELIZABETH FAMIGLIETTI MATTHEW NOLAN FISHMAN ASHLEY M. GAVITT JORDAN BENSON GLANDER NICHOLAS FRANCO GOMES DANIEL FERREIRA GONCALVES SIMONE VICTORIA GORSKI EVGENIA HADJINICOLAOU ARIANA JENINE HAISLIP KATHARINE HARVEY IAN CHRISTOPHER HEDGES LAUREN HEISINGER ERICA HERNANDEZ WILLIAM JARED HINES NATALIE HOETING ZACK JUSTIN HONIG JAMES JOHN ILLIG

VICTORIA M. JACKSON MATTHEW FRANCIS KANTOR RON KAUDERER ANDREW P. KETONIS BRENDAN J KEYS \*\*WAQQAS HABIB KHAN HNIN HAEMAR KIN ADAM PAWEL KURZYNA MICHAEL LARUSSA MICHELLE ROSE LAVAGNINO TANISHA LAW ALLISON MARIE LINDSAY ANTHONY LOMASTRO III RONALD ANDRE LOMBINO II STEVEN RYAN LOPEZ MELISSA LOUIS-JACQUES NICOLE JANA LUTTINGER KELLY JOSEPHINE LUTZ ALEX MALDONADO MICHAEL STEPHEN MARCIANO GABRIELLE MARIE MARKS ANTONIA ROSE MAURO JACQUELINE EVE MCDERMOTT COURTNEY ANNE MELROSE STEVEN ANDREW MILLER STASHALEE PATRICE NATHAN KATHERINE M. NEAL JOSEPH OH DANIEL OLDJA OMAR JELANI PEELE GRZEGORZ LUKASZ POLAK DAN POLLACK EMIL DAVID PRYSAK RALPH RAGUCCI MICHAEL JOSEPH RICCIARDI AMANDA RIVERA §BRITTANY NICOLE ROSE DAVID A. ROSENBLOOM ERIC DAVID SASSU NICHOLAS MICHAEL SAVINI ALEXANDER MICHAEL SCHIRLING MURPHY MAUREEN SCHOTTHOEFER FREDERICK STEVEN SHATTELL AIDEN SINGH ADAM HUNTER SPANJER NICHOLAS JOHN SPINAZZOLA GINA MARIE STEES VICTORIA ANN STEWART JAMES JOSEPH THOMAS ASHLEY ELINE TOWNER SERVIO ANTHONY URGILES KYLE DAVIS VAN TIENHOVEN LAUREN MARIE VAROLIAN STEVEN THOMAS VARVARO RICHARD ALIX VINCENT ERIC VONFRICKEN BRANDILYN MARY WAGONER MICHELLE E. WARREN ANDREW WEINGARTNER MATTHEW EDWARD WILKENS

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

\*\*MICHAEL J. BANTEGUI KAYLA JEAN DELLEFRATTE JACQUELINE MICHELLE DIGANGI SEAN D. GOBERDHAN MICHAEL MOUSSA KAHEN JULIAN ADRIAN KOWALCZYK ARIELLE L. MARGOLIN J. MICKEY MERGUERIAN PAUL STEPHEN SALMON JOHN JAMES SCHUERLEIN DAYNA LAUREN SCHWARTZ MARISSA CLAIRE SCIACCA ATIYA WILLIAMS

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS AKWESI BOATENG AKUOKU \*JOSEPH ANGELO CICCOTTO BARRY IAN DYNKIN WILLIAM JOHN EICHHOLD \*SCHREIBER LAFLEUR DEANA MARIE MECCARIELLO AARON GEOFFREY OKRASINSKI KATHLEEN ANN O'ROURKE \*BRITTANY MARIE PELLERITO ASHLEY MARY PETRALIA \*SHARI KIMBERLY PORTER VIRGINIA AYLWARD RAY \*REBEKAH ANN RUPP ANTHONY MICHAEL SCHMITT JONATHAN RYAN SKERRETT DESIREE STARK ALEKSANDRA TERENTIEVA STEPHEN CLIFFORD WILDES DANIELLE ZARATE

#### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

CAITLIN TAYLOR ABDO GABRIEL DA SILVA ABINANTE SABINA NAILOVNA ABUSOVA JUSTIN NATALE ACCORDINO THOMAS EDWARD ADAMCEWICZ INCI AKKAYA \*\*GREGG MATTHEW ALBAUM TYLER JAMES ALLEN GREGORY VINCENT ALONGI JUSTINE MICHELLE AMENDOLA \*\*BINISH ANJUM SARAH M. ARRINGTON \*MELISSA ANNE AVENA \*\*STEVEN BASRI BALIK ERIC S. BARADARIAN \*\*SARAH BARBER **§WILLIAM BARNA II** CONNOR JOHN BARROWS JACKLYN BASS \*\*RAYMOND BELGARDE CANDICE LAUREN BELLOCCHIO MILES JOHNSTON BETT MICAELA TRAILL BIGG SHARON ANN BINDER CODY WILLIAM BOBICK \*LEWIS JOHN BOBLE NATALIE ANN BOCHANIS LANCE ANTHONY BOOKBINDER \*KARLA ANN BRENNAN SARA MARLYN BRINK CHRISTOPHER MICHAEL BROOKEY \*DUSTIN J. BROWN KIMBERLY ANN BROWN JACLYN MELANIE BURGOS \*\*NICOLE M. BURKE \*\*SHEA WHEATLEY BURKE SALVATORE RALPH CACCIATORE LISA M CALDER **\*\*VENESSA CAMPBELL** JAMES PHILIP CAMPISI NICHOLAS ROBERT CARRARA FRANCHESCA A. CARRASCO \*\*LEAH MARIE CARRIERE \*TIERNEY MARIE CASTORO CHRISTINA M. CATARELLO KELLY MARIE CENTUORI LEAH ALYSE CERNOSEK PUJA CHADHA ROBERT JAMES CHAMBERS ERIKA JOHANNA CHARRY RAMIREZ KEVIN RYAN CHEE BILAL AHMAD CHEEMA KATHRYN MARIE CHLOSTA

TIMOTHY CHU NICOLE ELIZABETH CIESLEWICZ DANIELLE ALEXA CIMAFONTE \*LINDSAY MARTHA CLARK \*\*JULIE AILEEN CLARKE §MATTHEW S. CLEMENTS LUCIA CONIGLIO BELINDA MAE CONNOLLEY ERIN ANN CONWAY KRISTINA CORBETT \*ANDREW RUSSELL CORMACK MEGAN ELIZABETH CORSO WESLEY LLOYD COY DAGNEY CRUZ \*GREGORY DAVIS CUMPSTONE \*GINA CURCIO NATALIA DALCOLMO-SANCHEZ \*ZACHARY REID DANE JESSICA RUTH DAYAN ALESSANDRA VINCENZA DECICCO CAROLINE M. DENIS \*VICTORIA ASHLEY DESALVO \*BRITTANY NICOLE DESKINS TYLER C. DICKENS \*ANTHONY MICHAEL DIPAOLA MICHAEL JOHN DORIA, JR. KIMBERLY-ANN DORIS DOXEY STEVEN DUMENG ALEXANDER MATTHEW DYCKMAN OLHA DYKYY \*JILLIAN B. EDWARDS MATTHEW LAWRENCE EHRLICH CRISTINA EL SHAHAWI KATHRYN N. EMERICK MARILYN ENGEL JAMES R. FALCON \*JOSEPH GEORGE FALLICA §FRANCESCO ALBERT FANELLI LUDNIE FAUSTIN ANTONIA SAMARITANO FAZLER ARIELLE MARISSA FEDER CHRISTOPHER FENERAN MARCELA M. FERNANDEZ MIRANDA FIGUERAS ADRIANA MARIE FIGUEROA \*CHRISTINE H. FILIPKOWSKI SETH JOSEPH FILLIOE MICHELE FIORE **\*\*STEPHANIE KRISTEN FIORELLO** LEONORA FLEMING MEGAN FOSTER MELISSA FOX SABRINA CHANTAL FRANCOIS KATIE FRATTO \*\*STEPHEN L. FREDERICKS, JR. LAUREN MICHELLE FRIEDBERG JOSEPH MICHAEL GAGLIARDO \*\*REBECCA LEAH GALIN \*\*KATHERINE MARIE GARRETT ROSE MARGARET GATTO EVELYN ALEXANDRA GATZONIS SARAH ELIZABETH GAUTHIER BRET GERMAN JACLYN THERESA GIANTASIO ELENA T. GIRARDI ANDREA L. GOCHNAUER JULIA GOLDBERG AMANDA JAIME GONZALEZ NATHANIEL M. GRAHAM DANIEL HOWARD GRAVES \*\*MEGHAN ALLYSON GREENFIELD ERIN LEIGH GRESS CRISTY ELIZABETH GRZYMALA \*DANIEL ANTHONY GUARISCO \*\*MICHAEL J. GUIDA ANDREW JOHN HAAS ELLEN ROSEMARY SUTLIFFE HAIN \*TATIANA HAKIMIAN AMY HALL JANINE ASHLEY HALSTEAD

MICHAEL HAMILTON \*SARAH ELIZABETH HANKINSON ANDREW TARANTINO HARRINGTON ANDREW LLOYD HARRIS STEPHANIE NICOLE HEINS MICHELLE M. HENDERSON \*NICOLA CARESS HERRERA \*MICHAEL DOMINICK HERSHFIELD DANIELLE B HERSHKOWITZ TYLER THOMAS HIGGINS ANNAKAY M. HINDS LAKIA S. HINDS-MAXWELL NICHOLAS GERARD HOERBELT NATALIE HOETING DANIELLE MARIE HORROCKS \*CHELSEE RYAN HUDSON KIMBERLY KAPRIELLE HUGHES NICOLE MARIE HYDE-BRADFORD NICHOLAS JOHN IACOPELLI STEPHANIE ANGELICA INTOCI DANA LAMAR IRWIN \*\*ETANA GABRIELLE JACOBI \*AMANDA MELISSA JAFFE \*\*KEBBA-OMAR JAGNE \*\*GARETH JAMES AMANDA R. JARVIS \*\*TESS JAY CATHLEEN JEMISON HAYLEY DENISE JENNINGS **§PRESCILLA DANIELLE JOHN** CHRISTINE M. JONES \*DANIEL JONES \*MICHAEL C. JOSEPHS \*\*WILLIAM KEATING ALISHA KERMANI \*\*MOHAMMAD ASJAD KHAN \*LATOYA N. KING \*\*BENJAMIN J. KITCHNER \*\*SARAH ELIZABETH KLEIN KATHRYN ELIZABETH KLEINJAN \*\*EILEEN SIOBHAN KLUGH RACHEL SARA KOHLER NICHOLAS KOLASINSKI DARA ILYSE KOMISAROW BUOKOROMONE YOBAERE KOROYE \*EMILY MORGAN KRAVETZ JASON DAVID KRESCH \*\*SOPHIE C. KYBERT \*\*SARAH NICOLE LABIA ALLISON M. LABITA FRANCINE PATRICIA LALANNE RACHELMARIE LAMBERTSON \*KRISTIN ANN LANDANO \*\*RAISA ELEANNA LARDIE REBECCA ANNE LAUTH ABIGAIL MARIE LAVESON AILEEN LAVIN VICTORIA ANN LEAMING ASHLEY DOMIQUE LEES MATTHEW PETER LEVIN \*\*DILLON ADAM LEVY SAMANTHA LIM RACHEL MARIE LIPKIN LINDSI JENNA LIPNER \*JOANNA DOROTHY LITTLE \*DANA MARIE LO MEDICO NANCY LOUIGENE ALEXANDER STEVEN LOVEJOY EMILY ELIZABETH LOVEJOY LAUREN PAIGE LUCKERT MEGAN MAUREEN MACKENZIE MICAELA DANIELLE MANLEY JOSEPH MANZO \*\*MARLEINE MARCELIN MICHAEL J. MARRO MATTHEW CHRISTOPHER MARTINE \*\*CASSANDRA MARZAN DAVID KASHIF MATTHEW MELISSA MAYER KATHERINE WYKE MAYO

ALLISON LEE MAZZARELLA JOHN EDWARD MCCARTHY DEVON SHEA MCDEVITT GREGORY JAMES MCGLYNN \*\*CARISSA LYNN MCKEE BEVERLY MARIE MCKENNA KATIE ALISA MCMANN SAMANTHA KELLIE MCMANUS DWAN IZELL MCMILLAN \*\*ASHLEY PAIGE MEDEIROS DIANDRA ANN MELONI \*DEENA MENAGIAS BERNADETTE MENDOZA BRYAN GEOFFREY MENEGUS ANTHONY VINCENT MERRILL ALLISON ELIZABETH MEYER LUKAS HENRY MIEDREICH FATHIMA MOHAMED \*\*CHELSEA MOHR \*OLIVIA ANN MONKS KASHI MYISHA MOORE TESI-ANN L. MORGAN DANIELLE MORIZIO SAMANTHA ASHLEY MORRILL TAMLYN RAVEN MOSS IMAAN MOUGHAL ALEXA LEIGH MULEE \*DIANA T. MUNOZ CHRISTINA MARIE MURPHY JACQUELYN M. MURPHY LISA CHRISTINE MURPHY PATRICK W. MURPHY RYAN PATRICK MURPHY MICHELLE JOANNA MURRAY SHANE DEVANOND NAIDOO MICHAEL RICHARD NAJJAR ANJALI NARAYAN KATHARINE ELISABETH NESI CAITLIN BREE NESPOLI ANN K. NESTI \*\*ZAKIYA MOROWA NICKERSON \*\*MARC ROSS NICOLETTA CHRISTOPHER JAMES OAKLAND ERIN MARIE O'BYRNE DESIREE GLORIA O'KANE \*\*BIONCA MARIE OLIMPIO ROSEMARY SPRING ORTIONA EDWARD M. ORZA PETER NICHOLAS OTIS MICHAL E. OVADIA SAMANTHA ELEANOR OWENS DAVID JAMES PACCAGNINI DANIELA PACE KRISTAL ANN PACIFICO MATTHEW PACZKOWSKI \*\*MALVINA PALLOJ KATHERINE PANDALIANO SHANNON ALEEN PANDALIANO NICOLE PANTZIS TYLER PARDINI LINDSEY DAYBETH PAREDES JEMIMA KAREEN PARISIEN GUILLERMO XAVIER PATINO \*MICHAEL J. PAWLOWSKI \*\*CHRISTIAAN JAMES PEREZ TYEESHA PERRIGAN \*\*MATTHEW PERRY ETHAN ROBERT PHILIPSON \*BRYAN M. PI ELIZABETH CHRISTINA PIPER ALEXANDRIA PIZARRO §MIKHAL GAGE POLAN CECILY J. PORTILLO \*\*MYKHAYLO POTAPENKO AMANDA ELIZABETH PRESTON MARISSA KATHRYN PRIEST TRAVIS NATHANIEL PROCTOR \*LINDA MARIA RAGUSA JON LOUKIS RAIMONDO \*KELLY MAE RANCIER

JULIE SAMANTHA RAPHAEL \*CHRISTINA MARIE RATTOTTI ASHLEY ANN REBISZ ROBERT LOUIS REIFERT STEPHANIE A. REIP SAMANTHA M. REUTHER ALI M. RICCIARDI NICHOLAS T. RICE AARON MICHAEL-CRAIG RICHARDS \*\*TARA M. RICKER DANIEL ROBERT RIEBLING LORIANNE RIVAS DINA M. RIZZO COLLEEN A. ROBERTS ELIZABETH JANE ROBSON VANESSA RODRIGUEZ KELSEY JEAN ROGERS MATTHEW CARLO ROMANO AMANDA LEIGH ROSENBERG MELISSA LYNN RUBIN LAUREN ELIZABETH RUIZ DANIELLE ARLEEN RUIZ-RUIZ REBECCA ROSE SALENTINO AMANDA L. SALITURO JASON D. SALOMON LAURA SAMEYAH \*TARIK KEIR SAMUEL \*\*SARAH CONSTANTINO SANTOS LIANA AVA SATENSTEIN AMANDA DOROTHY SAUER FRANK JOSEPH SAVIANO AMANDA ELIZABETH SCHNEIDER \*\*RONALD R. SCHNEPF KATHRYN E. SCHOLNICK \*\*LINCOLN HOLCOMB SCHULTE \*WILLIAM LOCKE SCRIPPS JACOB ISAAC SEELIG DINA CONCETTA SENA \*KIMBERLY ANN SERZAN RYAN MICHAEL SEXTON MOHAMMED TALHA SHAIKH TYLER SHAW BENJAMIN P. SHEAR DANIELLE ALEXA SIMS DIANE SKIRIOTIS \*\*JACQUELINE ANN SMITH ALEX MATTHEW SOBERMAN \*ALLISON G. SOCHA HENRY JOSEPH SOUSA ASHLEY JADE SPIEGEL CHRISTOPHER WILLIAM SPILLANE DENISE ST. VISTAL MICHELLE JESSICA STEINER \*NICHOLAS K. STOLTE ALISON J. STURCHIO ANNA LAUREN STYLES LIANNE SAMANTHA SUFRIN §BRENDAN M. SULLIVAN KATHLEEN MARY SULLIVAN \*LINDSEY ANN SUMMER IREM TALUY \*\*TIMOTHY NEIL TAN LETISYA TEKIROGLU \*\*LISA MARIE TERRIO MAXWELL STEPHEN THOMAS TARUS JAMES THOMAS CATHERINE JULIA THORPE BRYAN EVAN TIETZ CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY TIRRI JOHN LOUIS TOSCHES III KATHRYN ANN TURLEY CHELSIE BLAIR TUTTLE ROCHELLE VAKSMAN PAUL D. VAN WIE MEGAN ANNE VANGURP VICENTE VARELA \*KRISTINA NICOLE VISCARIELLO CRYSTAL LEE VOYE ERIN ASHLEY WADE BRITTANY WALL JERIDITH ANN WALLACE

ANNE ELIZABETH WELLBROCK **§ALEXANDRIA ERIKA WIEDENBAUM** ARIELLE AIMEE WILLIAMS \*\*THOMAS WILLIAM WRIGHT ELISHA ANN YACONO KAITLYN ELIZABETH YALE \*\*JAMES YANTIS \*\*KAGEN ELIZABETH YELMENE LISA MARIE ZAROOGIAN ALEXANDER JOHN ZELINSKI SARA JAMISON ZIMMER CANDACE LISA ZITO ALEXANDRA KATHERINE ZWEIG AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS \*MEAGHAN KATHLEEN ALLAIRE RISHI ALLY ALYSSA LAZINA BAHADUR KRYSTAL ANNE BAILEY TE'OSHA A. BAKER-BUNCH **\*\*BRENDAN JAMES BARRIE** DANIELLE JENNA BECKLER \*ERIN BREEN GENEVIEVE DOMINIQUE CAIDOR \*SOPHIA MAGDALENA CASTLEMAN \*NICOLE D. CHOFFEL ALEXANDER CHOO MAXWELL J. COURTNEY JACQUELYN AMORE COX SONIA LYNN CUADRA \*\*ANDREW JONATHAN DAVENPORT CYCOLE DEANN DAVIS \*CAROLINE ELISABETH FINK \*\*VINCENT JIMMY FRANCO AMANDA GIANNELLI RENAE C. GREENMAN ELIZABETH BOOS HUDMAN HAFSA IQBAL LAUREN PAIGE KALMANOWITZ BRIAN KAPUSCINSKI EMILY KAVOURIAS \*ALISON NICOLE KOMBERT JEFFREY ADAM KURTZ KATHRYN NICOLE LAMBERT \*KATELYN MARIE LEWIA \*SAMANTHA ANN MARESCA TOMAS MATOS \*\*DANIEL JOSEPH MCCOY SADIE ANN MELE NICOLE LYN MONTRONY WILLIAM PAUL MORIARTY ERZSI DOLORES NASSAU KADESHA NICHOLAS JOHN ALEXANDER OLSEN \*JAIME RICARDO PARRIS ANGELICA LACEY PATTERSON CHRISTINA PERITORE ANGELICA LORRAINE POLLICINO HARESH K. PRASAD LEANN ANGELA PUTNAM DAVID ANTHONY RADFORD JESSICA ANNE RILEY JACLYN RIPORTELLA \*ALEXANDRA ROMANO \*DORI S. ROSEN JONATHAN E. RUOPP HILLA ILLAHEE SANG ASHLEY ESTRAYA SILVERSTEIN KELLY FRANCES TOBEY DAVID IAN TOMACK \*KELLIE WATSON LAUREN KELSEY WEINBERG RENÉE WENDLING DENISE YOUSEFI CHRISTINE YU

CLIVE WALTERS

JACLYN IRENE WATERS

HALEY RUTH WEISSMAN

DANNY RAY WATSON

## BACHELOR OF FINE ARTS

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES GEORGIA LOUISE ANDRÉ JOHN JOSEPH BALL III ROBERT BENEDETTO BURSZTYN MARIA LUISA CAMILO KIRA CHRISTOFORIDIS HAUZIA AURIEL CONYERS KAITLIN ANNE DONELON LINDSEY MEGHAN ELHAI MARY KATHLEEN FINNEGAN CHLOE ELIZABETH HOUSTON AMELIA ROSE KRESKI BAILEY A. LIBBY TAYLOR LYNNE MARIE PHILLIPS IAN P. POAKE ERIKA LEE SANTOSUOSSO MICHELLE STREET CHRISTIAN THIEL TITUS AVERY ANN TRUNKO

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS CONNOR S. VAN NESS CHRISTOPHER MICHAEL WENTWORTH

# FRANK G. ZARB SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

BACHELOR OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS ALECIA SASKIA BELL CASEY P. BERGEN DANIEL CHRISTOPHER CAMPOS KIERAN PATRICK CAROLAN SEAN L. CIANA DANIEL JOSEPH ESKOW JOHANNES L. GRAHN ERIC HADDAD RENEE M. JONES JIA LI IVANA ANTONINA NASCA VINCENT MICHAEL POLSINELLI DANIEL J. SANTIAGO JENNIE MAE SEDLACEK DANIEL C. WAJS

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES MAHNAZ ABNOOSI \*\*STEVEN JOHN AIKENS UGOMMA E. AKAZI LAUREN N. ANDERSON SAMANTHA LYNN ARPINO JONATHAN ATARIEN BRYAN E. BAPTISTE CAROLINA BARBERII CHRISTOPHER BASILE ANDREW JOSEPH BATCHELOR NICOLE MARGARET BAZZINOTTI JEAN MICHEL BEAU THOMAS BEKAS CHRISTOPHER SIMON BENIC JOSEPH P. BIONDO STEPHEN N. BONANNO LINDSAY ANN BOSAN MEGAN COLE BRACKEN CHRISTINA BRENNAN SAMANTHA ANNA BRIJLALL CHRISTIAN D. BRODALA TARA E. BRYANT

GREGG JOHN BUCZKOWSKI JOHN ANTHONY CALACE NICOLE MARIE CAMPANA NICHOLAS TYLER CAMPASANO JOSEPH MARIO CANGIALOSI CYNTHIA MARIA CAPOBIANCO ANTHONY P. CARAMELLA GABRIELLA CAROLLO BRETT CARRINGTON JOSEPH CARRUBA, JR. DWAYNE DUMAS CARTER CHRISTOPHER JOSEPH CASSATA THOMAS JOHN CASSON SUSAN ANN CASTELLUCCIO CLARA D. ANDREA CASTILLO ALEXANDER JOHN CEJA MICHAEL FRANK CHAPLIN BILAL AHMAD CHEEMA USMAN CHOUDHRY JENNA CHRISTINE COENE ANDREW D. COHEN DAVID A. COHEN JARRID LAWRENCE COHEN JOSHUA LEE COHEN RYAN DAVID COLMER JOSEPH ANTHONY COMUNALE ALEXANDER CHRISTOPHER CONSTANTINESCU DANIEL K. COOPER MOLLY FRANCES CRAIG EMILY CATHERINE CROWE DANIEL DACUNHA DAVID E. DALE, JR. ALPHONZO C. DANIEL BRITTANY R. DEANGELIS IRFAN GULAMABBAS DEDHAR LISA DEGAETANO MICHAEL VITO DELEO MICHAEL DENAPOLI LAUREN ASHLEY DERKS ANDRE DERON DERRICOTTE TANYA DESIR POOJA DILAWRI ANDY JAVIER DILONE \*\*CORALINE KHUYEN DO MYRANDA GRACE ELLIOTT JOSHUA B. ELLISON LEAH NICOLE ENDELMAN SAMANTHA ANN ERICKSON RACHELLE FABRE MATTHEW GERARD FARRA SHAE-LI FENDLER CHRISTOPHER FENERAN TODD J. FERRAIOLO FERDINANDO FERRARA MATTHEW JOSEPH FINK LAURA COLLEEN FITZGERALD MEREDITH FOSCHI EMILY FOX SATHITA ALEXANDRA FREY NICOLE ASHLEY FROST CANDACE GWENDOLYN FUNK STEPHEN JOHN GAETA HENRY HUNG GAO EDIE GARCIA COLIN J. GILLERMAN DOUGLAS STEWART GILLIES VICTORIA ROSE GIONESI JASON GLAVAS ALEX GOLEMAN MICHAEL GONDEK DAVID MICHAEL GONSON SHAMARA M. GRANT TIVARA GRANT MICHELE L. GROSSMAN JOHN THOMAS GRYMES MICHAEL C. GUELI GEOFFREY DANIEL GUILFOILE LAWRENCE GUO ADAM PAUL GUSSIN KAMAL ADIL HACK

DANIEL MARC HARRISON SEAN J. HARVEY JUSTIN EVERETT HILL **\*\*BRITTANY ASHLEY HINDS** MICHAEL DIMITRIOS HOFFMAN JOSEPH R. HOLMES JOSEPH RICHARD HOLTHAUSEN RICHARD HONG ALANNA HOROWITZ ADAM RICHARD IACOVELLI ANTHONY ROCCO IANNUCCI NICHOLAS IANNUZZI STEVEN ROBERT INCARNATO, JR. AJDA ELIF INCE MATTHEW LOGAN JACOBSON PATRICK JARAMILLO ADAM M. JAVER MATTHEW JOHN JERABECK ANDIARA JOBIM \*\*ALEXANDER NICHOLIS JOHNSON KENISHA C. JOHNSON LAURA JOHNSON \*\*NORBERT JURKIEWICZ JOANNE TERESA KAEMPF KATHLEEN S. KANE RUCHIKA KAPOOR ALEXANDRA JOY KARCH PATRICK HARRY KELLY KRISHNA NARENDRA KHADAR LAUREN JADE KOCHENDARFER MAKIS P. KONSTANTATOS \*GAVRIELLE ELIZABETH KUBE JEFFREY ADAM KURTZ ALEXANDRA LANDIVAR AMANDA NICOLE LANDRY NINNA RYDLAND LARSEN SEAN MICHAEL LAWLER CHUN-FENG LEE KATHRYN MIKAELA LEHMAN SARAH CATE LEIBOWITZ TENG LEONG HEATHER LEVINE DANIELLE NICOLE LIBRANDI ANTOINETTE LITTLE GUILLERMO EUGENIO LOIANNO BRADFORD LOIZEAUX MARIO LOMBARDO CHRISTOPHER JAMES LOONEY FRANK ALBERT LOPRESTI **\$KRYSLYN KAE LOTSPEICH** NANCY LOUIGENE NICOLE JANA LUTTINGER KENDALL R. MAGGELET MATTHEW S. MAHLER MATT MAHONEY KAREN RAQUEL MAJOR DIANA MARIE MALAVE JONATHAN PAUL MANFRE JAMES NICHOLAS MARINELLI JUDD COHEN MARKOWITZ CHRISTIAN A. MARTINEZ HUMBERTO R. MARTINEZ MICHAEL ANTHONY MASTROIANNI JAMES MATHIEU RONALD ABDUL MAXWELL §JOSHUA NELSON MAY KRISTEN ELYSE MCELROY JAMES DANIEL MCGOWAN MICHELLE DAWN MCINNIS AISHAH IMAN MCKENZIE KELLY M. MEEHAN MAXX MELENDEZ OLIVIA H. MERCADO STEPHANIE LISA MERRY PARKS KENNETH MIDDLETON SARAH V. MIKAIL JONATHAN MILLER LEONARD MIRABILE \*\*PRERNA MITTAL JONATHAN MOISAN

DANIEL J. MOLEDO CHRISTOPHER ERNEST MONELT KRISTINA MARIE MORAN **\$CHRISTOPHER EDWARD MORRISON** DANIELLE LEIGH MUDGE SEAN MULLOOLY CHRISTINA MARIE MURPHY NICOLE ANN NEGLIA BLAKE ADAM NEWMAN EVAN NG CHRISTOPHER JORDAN NICASTRO AMELIA ROSE NICOLETTI CHRISTINA J. NOCE NILS MORTEN NOELLE JONATHAN DAVID NORTMAN HEATHER KRISTIN NYEIN SEAN MICHAEL O'GRADY STEFANO PACE RONNI PARADISO NICHOLAS PARAIS MEGHAV NITIN PARIKH ANGELIKA JESSICA PASKINS \*\*ANDREW PEDOWITZ GAVIN CHRISTOPHER PELLING STEPHANIE PEREZ CRAIG MATTHEW PERRY DANIEL GREGORY PEZZOLLA ADAM HARRIS PFAU EMILIA MONICA PITTELLI NICOLE ANN PIZZICHEMI MATTHEW HOWARD PLOTKIN JULIE PALMA PORTEUS JOHN CONSTANTINE POULMENTIS MATTHEW AARON PULTMAN NICHOLAS PURCARO NATASHA KRISTIN PURI \*\*FRANCESCO LEONARD QUARANTA BRIDGET ELIZABETH REAGAN KRISTY NICOLE REGIS RICHARD A. REHER, JR. SIERA REICHER-CRANDALL CHRISTOPHER THOMAS REID KRISTY MARIE RICHARDSON JERMAINE ROBINSON SHAKEENA MARIE ROBINSON SEAN PATRICK ROGAN ALEXANDRA MARIE ROMANO NICHOLAS WILLIAM ROMONOYSKE BRIAN ROSS ANDREW LOWELL ROSSOW RAJORSHI ROY AMANDA JILL RUBINSTEIN NICHOLAS ANTHONY RUSSO BROOKE ANN SAILER SHEILA SAINT-FESTIN CARLOS SANCHEZ DENA MARIE SANGESE RYAN DOUGLAS SAPPIO SAM E. SASSON SAMANTHA SAVINO DOMENICA ROSA SCALAMANDRE DANIEL SCAPPATICCI PAUL FRANCIS SCATURRO THOMAS SCHELLING SARA ARIEL SCHIFFMILLER \*\*ALEXANDER ERIC SCHWARTZ YULIYA SEMENOVYCH HUGO HERNAN SERRANO JORDAN MAX SICHEL JORDAN M. SILBER CHAVA ALIZAH SILVER MICHAEL DAVID SILVERSTEIN PETER DONOVAN SINGH, JR. JASON HARRIS SINKOFF ARTEM SKOROSTENSKY KENDALL CHARLES SMITH JOSEPH ANTHONY SOARES CHAD WESLEY SOILEAU MICHAEL CHRISTOPHER SOLDANO PETER JOSEPH SOLOMON, JR.

RYAN STANLEY SOMMERS STEPHEN EDWARD SPEACHT JONATHAN EMERSON STEELE SPIRITHON GERASIMOS STEFANATOS MATTHEW AARON STETTNER DANIELA ALEJANDRA SUAREZ REBECCA LEAH SUNDHEIM JESSICA LYNN SWEET BRYAN LAWRENCE TAUS JOSEPH TEVERE MATTHEW JAMES THORNBER JONATHON TORTORIELLO ALEXANDER TRAN CHRISTOPHER TRIANTAFILIS MICHAEL JOHN URKONIS NICHOLAS JAMES URKONIS FREDY S. VALENCIA, JR. OLIVIA REA VALENTIN LAUREN NICOLE VALLEE MARIA CHRISTINA VARIO STEVEN THOMAS VARVARO CHRISTOPHER J. VELASQUE TERENCE MICHAEL VIERLING MATTHEW T. VOLPE STAVRULA J. VOYIATZAKIS MICHAEL JOSEPH WALLACE III WILLIAM LUE WANG SARAH LINDSAY WANGER ELIZABETH WARMUTH ADAM MICHAEL WAXMAN IACOB HARRIS WAXMAN JOHN THOMAS WEYER GARRETT JAMES WINKLER MINDY WAI CHEE WU \*\*MATTHEW WILLIAM YOUNG LYUBOV YUSUPOVA RYAN ANDREW ZATCOFF MING QIAO ZHANG BARTOSZ LESZEK ZIENKIEWICZ

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

JON ROBERT ADKINS ANTONIO ARMENINO PAUL S. BAE TROY ALEXANDER BAUMANN KEISHA RENEE BROWN STEVEN CHARLES CARMINIO STAMATIOS TOMMY CHIMARIOS CHRISTINA MARIE CLASSI TYHISHA MONAY COBB REID ANDREW CONNOLLY ERIC CRIMI SEBASTIAN C. CUBILLOS DANIEL D'COSTA BRITTANY LYN DECICCO \*\*PREETHAM KRISHNA DHIVAKARABABU DANIELLE MARIE DI GENOVA HENRY TEMPLE EMMET JR. MAX FISHER TRACY MARIE FITTON JONATHAN ISOPH FOUCAULT KATIE JACLYN FRIEDMAN RITA FUREDI-ROTTINO NILAKSHAN GANESHALINGAM MICHAEL DONALD GUARINO DANIEL JOSEPH GURALNICK ANDREW DAVID GVOZDEN BRETT HELLER VINCENT HON MARK PAUL HURLE NITIN J. ILLIPARAMBIL ROBERT JOSEPH INTREGLIA RITIKA ISRANI MELLISA KHEMRAJ JAGDEO EDWARD NICHOLAS JAGIELSKI SAARA NAUZA JUMAN JAVAID STEPHEN KHAN ALEXANDER B. KIM EVAN H. KIRCHBLUM \*\*JONATHAN KISSOON

SAM GREGORY KORNBLUM MICHAEL CHARLES KULIK JAMES J. LABOYNE NICOLE ELIZABETH LEE LEWIS GERARD DANIEL MACHADO AALIA MANGHNANI JAMES ALEXANDER MAROULES ANTONIO MASCI DEVIN S. MCDONNELL STEVIE MEJIA BRIAN ROBERT METTER JOSEPH MICHALSKI MICHAEL JEDSEY MOLINA RANNEY MAXWELL MORAN VINCENT MOSCA MICHAEL J. NAPPI NINA NATALIE NEEBE ANDREW J. PANE KATHRYN SOPHIA PAPPAS DANIEL VINCENT PIZZO EVAN DAVID QUENTZEL SHAMIM AHMED QURAISHI JESSICA ANNE RILEY ADAM J. ROSEN JACK ANDREW ROSENBERG ROY CARMO SALSINHA JUSTIN FREDRICK SCHAIN ELANNA VICTORIA SCHNETZLER BRITTANY ALEXA SCHOENIG ALEXANDER JOHN SCHULTZ SERENA SELVAGGI JOHN C. SIGONA CHRISTIAN FITZ-ALLAN SMITH CHRISTOPHER JOSEPH SMITH REBECCA MARIE SOEHNER MICHAEL SORBARA AVINASH SUJANANI TIMOTHY RICHARD SWARTZ SARAH JAYNE THOMAS MICHAEL TOMMASIELLO DEIRDRE LEE TREFRY THOMAS WALSH-STEINES MATTHEW SCOTT WASSERMAN ANDREW MICHAEL WEAVER WILLIAM WONG

# SCHOOL OF COMMUNICATION

## BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES LAUREN MELISSA ANKER EDWARD ALEXANDER CARLSON PHILIP MICHAEL ESLICK JUSTIN ANDRÉ FIKSEL KEVIN J. FISHER AARON MICHAEL FULMER JULIA LYNN GAUDETTE BENJAMIN MAX GELB MATTHEW E. HEFFERON STEPHEN RYAN HOPKINS ALEXANDER DOUGLAS HUGHES CARRIE ELLEN LONES ADAM NICHOLAS LOPICCOLO JOCILYN MARTIN ALLISON J. MAURER SAMANTHA JORDAN MITGANG LISA MARIE PARADISE SARAH LOUISE RADLEY MATTHEW DANIEL REMIS CIAN-THOMAS HOULIHAN SMITH MICHAEL EUGENE TORHAN

## BACHELOR OF ARTS

### JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS

SAUL MICHAEL BERENBAUM DANIEL STEPHEN GDULA CHRISTINE MARIE GIGLIO JENNIFER LYNNE HILLMAN CLARISSA KOURI GISELLE A. MORRIS NAKIA NICOLE NEFF THALIA ROSE RENIERS MATTHEW A. RONAN

### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

SARAHBETH ACKERMAN ASHLEY ELIZABETH ADAM CHARLES ALBERTO MARIA VANESSA ALIAGA BRIAN SCOTT ANDERSON KEVIN SPENCER ANTHONY ASRA ANNIE ARIF AMANDA GRACE ARMBRUSTER BRITTANY MICHELLE AUGER SAMANTHA BANCROFT REBECCA M BANKS GABRIELLE A. BARIKIAN ANTHONY LAWRENCE BARRA LAURA MEGAN BECKERMAN COURTNEY NICOLE BLACK KATHRYN LYN HELENA BOUDREAU JENNIFER MICHELLE BRACKMAN NICOLE MARIE BRAJER MATTHEW JOHN BREDA BRIAN JOHN BRENNAN RACHEL MEGAN BRUENO SANDRA BRUJIS ERIC MICHAEL BUCKMEYER ELIZABETH ANNE BURGER JANE WHITNEY BURGESS JOHN PATRICK BYRNE III PATRICK A. BYRNE ASHLEY ANNE BYRNES JUSTIN BRIAN CAMERA KIMBERLY ANN CARO CATHERINE MARIE CARROLL \*\*JAMES ROBERT CARTER \*LAUREN MICHELLE CASTRANUOVO COREY MICHAEL CHIOCCHIO NICOLE M. CICCHINO NICOLE ABIR CLARKE ELANA NAOMI COHEN STACEY RACHEL COHEN LAUREN CONA NATALIE ANN CONBOY RYAN SEAN CONDON SINEAD MARIE CONLON ELIZABETH GRACE CONWAY CHELSEA ANN COWDIN GENNA CECILIA COZZOLINO LAURA GERARD CRAFT NIKKI-ANN TENEELE CRONEY \*\*ERIKA TATIANA CROWN DEMI VICTORIA CRUZ MICHAEL PHILIP CUTRONE JACLYN DE TORE ALESSANDRO MICHAEL DECARLO GENNIFER L. DELMAN ASHLEY LIN DEVINCENZO

MARGARET ALLISON DOHERTY KENNETH MITCHELL DUNN NICOLE ROXANNE DYER CAITLIN CARROLL EGAN AMANDA E. FARDA NATASHA ANN FELLBAUM STEPHANIE FICCA LAURA ELLEN FINKELSTEIN RYAN MARTIN FINN

ELLIE REIS FRAGATA

RICHARD MICHAEL FRASCHILLA SAMUEL ANDREW FRIEDMAN CHRISTIAN JOHN FUSCARINO EMILY ELIZABETH GAGE MATTHEW THEODORE GARCIA ARIEL RAIN GAWORECKI JORDAN PRESCOTT GEE CHRISTINA MARIE GENOVESE \*\*JACQUELINE ANINA GENTILESCO MELISSA ANNE GERSON MEREDITH MARIE GOLDEN JASON LOUIS GOLDSTEIN RACHEL LYNN GONZALEZ JACQUELYN G. GOVER LAUREN N. GRECO RHYANNE TISHAUNA GREEN LISA MARIE GUARRIERI ALLISON D. HAAG CALLA MCDONALD HALES STEPHANIE ELIZABETH HALLOWELL ROBERT PHILIP HARROW III JAMES RAYMOND HEALY MICHAEL THOMAS HERMAN DALE CURTIS HOGAN \*\*TAYLA HOLMAN SYED FARHAN HUSAIN \*\*JOHN ALFONSO IADEVAIA NIYA JOY ILLIPARAMBIL ELENA IVANOVA ERIN ELIZABETH JOHNSON RACHEL JACQUELINE KAPLAN ANDREW CARY KATZ \*\*JADE AYN KEENA ALEXANDRIA SARAH KELLY AUSTRALIA BRITTANY KIMBROUGH JESSICA CARMEN KLEID COLEMAN JOSEPH KOESTERER JESSIE LYNN KRAMER JOSHUA ALEXANDER KRAWITZ JUSTIN MITCHELL KROMPIER \*RACHEL SAGE KUGELMASS LISA KATHRYN LAMONTAGNE ELIZABETH ARMSTRONG LASCHEVER \*\*MATTHEW L. LAZZARETTI ANTHONY JOSEPH LEONDIS MALLORIE B LETTS JESSICA LEIGH LEWIS GISELE MONIQUE LIAKOS MAX JAMES LIEDTKA JONATHAN LIPMAN ASHLEY ANN LUISI \*\*ANDREW STEPHEN LUMBY JACLYN MACZKIEWICZ ELAINE CHRISTIANA MANTIKAS JARED M. MARCOTTE AMANDA MARIEL MARTIN TREVOR MASON CAROLINA MATEO MEGHAN BROOKE MCCLOSKEY KARA ANNE MCGRATH CONOR JAMES MCMANUS JOHN COLGAN MCNEIL III KERRY ELLEN MCNEIL JUSTIN MICHAEL MELILLO DANIEL H. MERCIA GABRIELLA MIRANDA MICHAEL MITAROTONDA AAMIR VIKAS MOHARIR LAURA ANTOINETTE MOLINARI \*\*SHEA NUGENT MOLLOY \*\*ELIZABETH R. MONZILLO §ERICA ELISE MORELAND NICHOLAS ROBERT RUGGIERO MORGAN MARGRIT MOTOLA BRIANA LYNN MULLERY KRISTEN MARIE MUTARELLI MATTHEW NAPOLITANO CARISSA MARIE NASSO DANIELE RENEE NATOLA PATRICK A. NEELY

MARQUISE NICOLE NICHOLS OWEN THOMAS O'NEIL CRYSTAL CHANEL OVERSTREET \*MICHAELA COURTNEY PAPA PETER G. PAPAZOGLOU CRISTINA MARIA PAPPADAKE-GOMEZ BRIAN ROSS PARKER \*\*HILLARY JANE PECORALE \*\*LUZ ALEJANDRA PEÑA JOSEPH MARIO PEREZ \*\*JENNIFER ROSE PICARD JARRETT ANDREW PIETTE DANIEL VITO POMA STEPHANIE ANDREA POULOS SYDNEY PUSCHAK DARRAH MAY RACHMAN WAYMAN CLINTON RAINEY II SEAN STEVENS RATTOBALLI \*ALEXANDER JEFFREY RAUP BRENDAN TIMOTHY RAYDER KIERA COLLEEN REGAN TIMOTHY FREDERICK REGAN ALYSSA MARIE REGINA JOSHUA HENRY RIFKIN MARIA ELIA RIVERA AMANDA BETH ROMANO MARK DANIEL ROSENBERG JORDAN HILLARY RUBIN JAVIER ALEJANDRO RUBIO EMILY FAYE SAFRAN LILI MICHELE SAJECKI ALEXANDER JOSEPH SARRO MAX SASS NICHOLAS M. SCHWEERS LISA MARIE SERBANIEWICZ LAUREN SHALIT BRIANA LYNNE SHIELDS SAMANTHA MORGAN SHILO ALEXA PAULA SIBILIO BRYAN STEPHEN SPECIALE AMBER LYNN SPIOTTI ELISHA MARY STAVROPOULOS SHAKEMA I. STRAKER KIMBER MEAGAN CURRAN STREAMS VERONICA LEE STROEVER ANTHONY W. SUR JOHN ANDREW SWANSON RACHEL T. TALLON LAUREN O'NEIL TAYLOR MEGAN TEDESCHI BRANDON JARED TEITELBAUM KATHRYNE TEURFS ALEXANDRA NICOLE TRACY COURTNEY N. TREVINO DANIEL J. TROISI **§ELIZABETH MARY TULLY** ERIC MCMORROW TUSCANES SVENJA VAN DEN WOLDENBERG DOMENIC JOSEPH VARUZZA DAVID ANTHONY VEET TYLER OWEN VEGHTE CHRISTIAN VELASCO-MILLS \*\*THOMAS J. VERDE RACHEL ANN VERRIER COURTNEY DANIELLE WALSH DIAMOND WHITE SAMUEL DUSTIN WILBUR CHRISTINA NICOLE WILLIAMS REBECCA N. WOOL MELANIE YATES NEEV RAOUEL ZAIET EMILY REBECCA ZURHELLEN

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS ALYSSA MARIE CAMISA ANDREA CAMPISI TIMOTHY ALAN CLARK \*ALISON ROTH GILBERTI SAMUEL CODY HART ALEXIS JEANNE KAPLOWITZ JENNIFER ANN LENTOL ARIELLE MIRIAM LIPSEN DAN ALEXANDER LOVI JACQUELINE DAWN LYONS JONATHAN MALDONADO JOSEPH MULLANEY ERIC M. MURPHY ZACHARY ADLER PALL STEVEN PANZARELLA MICHAEL ROBERT PETROW RAVEN JOANNE REA ERICA GLORIA ROBERTS ARIELLE KYLE SOBEL JOSEPH A. SUDBERG NICHOLAS GREGORY WALKER DAVID PHILIP WEINTRAUB WINNIE MONALISA GILLERA YOUNG

# SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

# BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN EDUCATION

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES KELLY MARIE ANDERSON REBECCA LAUREN BELLACERA ANNMARIE V. BUONASPINA NORAH ALLISON CARNEY DANIELLA CIPRIANO SHANELLE MARIE CUMMINGS RYAN CHARLES DIPAOLA RICHARD ROBERT ENDERLE JOSEPH ALEXANDER ESTREMA, JR. SHANNON LEE FOGARTY ALEXANDRA HENRIETTA JOSEPH LAUREN RACHEL KAGAN ROBERT FRANCIS LOMBARDO ADAM MARK NADLER KENDRA LOUISE NUTTING CATHERINE GRACE O'HALLORAN MELANIE ANNE PICCHIONI ELIZABETH R. PIEKUT KATHERINE CHRISTINE PLANETA KEVIN PETER RIGOPOULOS ADRIANA AURORA SCALDAFERRI MICHAEL DAVID SKUDIN SALMA TARIK DANIEL WENDELKEN

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS RYAN D. MILLER MATTHEW EDWARD POLIZZI KRISTA LEE THORN

# BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT KRISTEN RAE LESNIAK

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES MAHMOUD MUSTAFA ABDELAZIZ ANIL RASHEED AHMED KRISHA ARORA CANDICE LAUREN BELLOCCHIO SAMANTHA E. BERGER KIVON M. BRISTER KELLY ANN BROCK YOHANCE KAYODEH BROWN CLARE TANALLON BURLAS KRISTEN CALDER NICOLE ELISABETH CAPURSO COURTNEY ALLYSON CREWS NAOMI DAVID AMANDA CHRISTINE DUGAN CAITLIN EMERSON STEPHEN J. FALLON, JR. NICOLAS C. FERRARA EMILY C. HUEBNER MORGAN HURLEY JOSEPH KAMINSKY PRISCILLA M. LARA ALISE M. LINGENAU ALICIA VICTORIA MARINACCIO MARK MULLEN JACLYN N. PANDOLF ERICA J. PEARSON ROBERT JOSEPH PISCITELLO MARK PLONSKI NICHOLAS GAETANO POLIZZI MICHAEL QUADRINO ELIZABETH ANN SMITH MIKHAIL IGOREVICH TAKSIR KATHERINE MARIE WIKING CHRISTINA LOUISE WIZIOR ELIZABETH V. ZOROVICH

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS MARIO BURGIO ASHLEY ERIN BYRNE SAEED AHMED CHEEMA GEORGE CHARLES DESIMONE AHMED MAHMOUD ELBORDINY NICHOLAS FILS-AIME CAITLIN MARIE GAY JESSICA RAE HIRSCHBUHL SEYEDEH SARVENAZ JAVID ALYSSA NICOLE JENNACO KAYCE NICOLE LUSTRINO BRENTON BAKER REILLY SHERWIN MARQUIS RICHARDSON MICHAEL T. SCHMIDT ANGEL S. SELVARAJ DANNY TAY

\$Commissioned Second Lieutenant, United States Army Reserve

\*DUAL MAJOR DEGREE RECIPIENT, CANDIDATE OR PARTICIPANT IN THE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

\*\*Degree Recipient, Candidate or Participant with Two or More Majors

# HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

### MASTER OF ARTS

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES CRISTINA M. ABATE ASHLEY ANNE ADAMO BROOKE LAUREN ADLER MICHAEL ANTHONY AMBROSINO, JR. CHRISTOPHER L. ANDERSON LAURA N. ASHLEY MALGORZATA BIALEK JAMIE LEIGH BOXER TAYLOR COLLINS BOZ JONATHAN CAVALIERI MICHAEL CHRISTOPHER CHALAVOUTIS PATRICK EMERSON CHILDERS NA YOUNG CHOE MALLORY JAYE COHEN GIUSEPPE COLLETTI SUSAN JULIE CURATOLO CARSON J. CUSTER MONIKA ANNA DZIEMIANCZUK JAIME MARIE FARRELLY SAMANTHA PAIGE FAVER CLAIRE ELIZABETH FITZGIBBON MICHELLE FRANKINO ARIEL LAUREN FRIEDMAN MASSIEL FUENTES ANDRES GOMEZ DERRESHA HARDING DANIELLE LYNN HIMELFARB NICOLE MARIE HOREN ALEXANDRA NADYA HOROWITZ DANIEL NICHOLAS JACOBSON CHESTER M. JOHNSON, JR. CHRYSA MARY KARAGIANNIS ILYA ALEXANDROVICH KASHTELYAN NICOLE ALYSSA KATZ DANA KAWAR DOMINIKA M. KLUBEK JENNIFER B. LASHER ASHTON ELIZABETH LATULIP NICOLE S. LINDBERG LAURA ELIZABETH LIVINGSTONE ALYSSA BROOKE MAULTASCH CASSANDRE MAURICE LILIA MAYEN HEATHER KRISTIN MCDONALD CHRISTEN ANN MECABE ERIN K. MELLYNCHUK CHAD MICHAEL MOORE TARA KRISTEN MURPHY NEIL THEODORE PEEIFFER SAMANTHA BARI PHILLIPS MEGAN ELAINE PIKAARD ELIZABETH MARIE PIMPINELLA MARISSA DANIELLE PORCELLI ANTHONY JOHN ROMANO IR NICOLE BETH SCLAIR DEVON ASHLEY SIEGEL VICTORIA AILEEN SILVER JILLIAN B. SOPP KELSEY ANN STEPHENSON MICHAEL CLANCY KIM DONG SOO ULIANELLI MARC PAUL VICINO DANIELLE KENYATTA WALKER MARIA WEINSTEIN LISA MARIE YOUNG

# **GRADUATE DEGREES**

### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

MELISSA FRANCES ASHTON ELIZABETH ANNE BURKE EMILY KATHERINE CANTWELL KELLY MARIE GLYNN GABRIELA ANDREA GONCALVES CHELSEA MICHELLE GRIFFITH JESSICA ROSE IOVINO MICHAEL AARON KULESA JOAN ELIZABETH MADISON CIARA M. MCFEELY KELLY MAEGAN REINHARDT MEGAN JOY SALZANO MILANA SOKOLOVSKAYA MICHELLE ASHLEY ZOBEL

## MASTER OF FINE ARTS

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES ELIZABETH ANN HALL PAULA GANZI LICATA JESSICA LEIGH PASSMAN JENETTE MARIE SAVAGE

## MASTER OF SCIENCE

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES LEORA BEKHORE-STEINFELD MICHAEL BOTSTEIN POLINA BURT CHRISTINE CAMPAGNA ROCIO VERONICA CARBONA ALYSON CAROTENUTO DANIEL JOSEPH CIAVARELLA JASON RICHARD DAYTON APEXA DESAI RONA RACHEL EISENBERG KAYLEIGH ROSE ERAZMUS STEPHANIE NOEL FAUCI ALANA C. HENDRIXSON JOSEPH HERBST ERIN EMILY HORN KEVIN JAGNANDAN MICHAEL TOMMY KIEDROWSKI KATHLEEN ALYSE KOENDERMAN NIKIA LUBIN BRANDON M. LUNDGREN ALYSSA MAURIN JACLYN DANIELLE MCQUADE SAVINA MORELLI ERIN ASHLEY NASTRO MARIO ANDRETTI NOYOLA SAMANTHA RAE OLSEN MEGAN E. ORBON RAMAZAN OZTURK MELODY JOY PERLBERG EVA MARINA PILCHMAN JENNIFER CHRISTINE REGAN FRANCINE SCHRAY JESSICA T. SEGESDI NICOLE M. SENATO FIZZAH SHEIKH JESSICA AMY VUOTTO EDWARD A. WANSOR SAMANTHA LYNN ZWEIER

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANT VANESSA FONTE

# FRANK G. ZARB SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

# MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS KATHLEEN GREEN LAN LI SHIZHE LI CHAD ANTHONY LUPINACCI

#### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

SANFORD ALAN ABRAMSON LATA AIYER-SRIDHAR COREY PRESCOTT AMMARELL MARK ANJELLY \*INDIRA POOJA ATLURU AHMET BALCI \*ROMAN BANSAL COLLEEN GERTRUDE BECKER PAOLA BENAVIDES EUGENE BERETSKY JASON J. BERG KEVIN JOSEPH BESSER CHRISTINA MARIE BIFULCO ILANA BLACKMAN SCOTT ALAN BONA \*YINGYU CAI ANDREW DOUGLAS CAMERON ROBERT J. CARLSON DAVID CHARLES CARMAN MATTHEW CHARLES CARROLL HARPREET SINGH CHADHA HELAINA L. CHENSKY RYAN TOM-KEE CHOW \*RAHUL CHOWDHRY ELDAR COHEN BRENDAN MICHAEL COLLINS YUHE DAI MARCO DE FEO KYLE D. DESMOND \*CHRISTOPHER R. DEVIVO MARK WILLIAM DIMINICO FRANK PAUL DISOMMA DANIEL ELLENBERG ROBERT ERDOGAN MARIA CRISTINA FERRANTE LAUREN LORRAINE FERRARO NADINE FAMILIER FIGUEROA RUTH E. FRANKLIN CHRISTOPHER R. GEBHARD SAMUEL GHERMAN JENNIFER ANN GIOIA ANDREW PAUL GOLDBERG DANIELLE NICOLE GONSALVES \*SELVAGANESH GOVINDAN NICHOLAS CHARLES GRECO ROSS E. GREENBERG NICHOLAS TODD GUNN CHRISTOPHER GUTKIND JASON ERIK HALEGOUA \*KELLY MARIE HARRIS MATTHEW HARRIS \*JESSICA L. HARRISON ALEXANDER HELLINGER \*OIAN HUANG TINGYING HUANG JAIME M. JOHNSON TROY NATHAN JOHNSON NADIA KADIROVA \*HUI-FEN KAO \*SUMISH KHADKA JACKSON KHANNA

JEFFREY ROSS KLEIN LOGAN RUSSELL KLEIN JONPAUL KOBRYN MILTON KONG MATTHEW D. KUCKER \*RAMAKRISHNAN KUMARASUBRAMANIAN BRIAN DAVID KURTZ RICHARD KWOK NICHOLAS LALOTA JOSE ROLANDO LAM BRIAN TIMOTHY LANGE TSAI-HSIANG LEE \*YIXIAO LI \*ZHE LIANG TZU-YANG LIN \*MENGMENG LIU \*EDWARD J. LONG III BRYAN CORADO LOVRICH XIAOOI LU XIN LUO +YELENA LYUTIN \*SONIKA MADALA \*ASEEM MALHOTRA ERIC M. MALMED \*JONATHAN MARGULIES \*CAITLIN A MATHEWS ROSSANA MARIE MEYER-MEJIA KEVIN ANTHONY MIRAVAL ANDREW M. MORGASEN PAUL WM. MOSES MICHAEL MOTAZEDI GLENN MICHAEL MURAWSKI +KUNAL DILIP NAIK DANIELLE ANN NAPOLITANO WILLIAM NAZAAR SUSAN NG SHERWIN JOHN NINAN CHRISTINA KEMI OBADINA AKASH ROY OZA EDWARD CHARLES PALLESCHI BHAVANESH SURENDRA PANCHAL NAYAN PARIKH MARIA ELIZABETH PARKINSON KO-YING PENG JEAN MICHAEL PEPPER \*KRISHAN PERSAUD CHRISTOPHER PFLAUM JASON PHILIP EGAN LAHEY PICKEN PATRICIA PIEDRA DIMITRIS PLATIS \*HONGBO QU MARIE CELINE RACANELLI BRIAN PATRICK RAEIHLE FRANK RAMOS III ABHINAV RASTOGI DGANIT RAVIV CARLOS RENDON VINCENT RIZZO CHRISTOPHER MATTHEW ROGDAKIS \*ALEXANDRA MERYL ROSINSKY VANESSA ANN SANTANA \*AYKUI SARKISYAN JASON G. SCHULMAN SONGUL A. SENDUR RITIKA SHARMA \*DHAVAL SHETH PEKHNA SINGH SEAN PATRICK SMITH \*YA SONG ALLISON M. SPINELLI MARKO JEFFREY STEFANOVIC ANSHUL TOMAR PRASHANTH TOOM STEFAN STELICA TRANDAFIR \*ALEXANDER TSELSOV SIREE UPARA \*MIAOMIAO WANG \*WENKUI WANG

YIXIN WANG \*YURONG WANG \*ZIYUAN WANG MICHAEL WEAVER QIANG WEI CALLEN J. WILLIAMSON JENNIFER LAUREN WINTERS \*FAI WONG \*JOSEPH C. W. WONG TRAVIS ROSS WOOLLEY SEN WU \*HONGXIN XUE KENNETH ANDREW YAGER YU-JUAN YANG CHEN-HSUN YEN TSUNG-JUNG YU XINYUE ZHANG \*XIAO ZHENG \*LIN ZHU AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

RYAN EMANI BRANDFORD ROSEMARIE DALEY JACKSON GEORGES, JR. JUSTIN ROSS GOLDSTEIN LINDSAY KATHERINE HALL GAURAV HARLALKA XIAOHE HUANG ARSHI RAHMAT KHAN YUNG SOOK LEE SRINIVAS MANEPALLI ANTHONY JOSEPH MARINELLI ASHISH NARAYAN LAUREN A. NICHOLS \*AKHILA POTLURI \*SAMIR PURI JONATHAN ERIC SOBEL ARGERO TSONTAKIS

## MASTER OF SCIENCE

#### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES BENSON BABU

MICHAEL ALEXANDER BLACH ANTHONY PAUL CAIAZZO MICHAEL JOSEPH CALLARI RAN CAO KRISTINA CAPOBIANCO ASHLEY ELIZABETH CHASE TZU-YIN CHUANG XUFEI DAI YITONG DONG QI FANG CHRISTOPHER JOHN FINK DONGMIN FU YANWEI FU SHARVARI SURAJ GANDHI GE GAO BAIHUA GUO MINYAN GUO SHUANG GUO SCOTT CHARLES GUTNICK CHUAN HE AIYI HONG XINWEI HU YANG HU YANLIN HUA DONGKAN HUANG JUN-JUN HUANG XIAOFANG HUANG YUAN HUANG DOUGLAS WILLIAM HUMMEL SALVATORE IANNELLO, JR. SHAN JIANG JIAO JIAO LONG JIAO

JIAWEI JIN WEN-CHIEN KANG GEORGE KWONG KAITLYN LANGE BEI LI JIE LI LI LI YUAN LI HUANTING LIANG XUHUA LIANG LEWEI LIN LIWEI LIN HUAZHENG LIU JING LIU YANG LIU YILONG LIU JINGYI LU LEE CLARK MANDELL KIMBERLY ROSE MEADE SI MENG BOSONG PENG STEVEN GANN POLINGER MARIO POSILLICO PETER MATTHEW RADONIS JESSICA REICHERT LISA MARIE SCHROECK STEPHEN SERLING YUE SHEN PREETI D. SULIBHAVI LUZHU SUN SAI SUN SIYU SUN MANISH TIKAMDAS VANJANI HENG WANG OIHAO WANG SIYUAN WANG TIANYI WANG YUSI WANG MELISSA LYNN WATERS JIA WEI LAN WITHERSPOON XIN YUE WU YALIN WU YUANYUAN WU JIE XIE JING XIE ZIBO XUE HAN YAN ZHU YAN BOSI YANG CHIH-JOU YANG XIEYUE YANG YANG YANG YIWEN YANG YUTING YAO DEBIN YU CAN ZHANG FENGQI ZHANG QIAN ZHANG RONG ZHANG NENG ZHAO SHUANGTIAN ZHENG CHEN ZHOU LIMING ZHOU PING ZHOU RAN ZHOU XIANG ZHOU YIFAN ZHOU LINGCHAO ZUO

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS RAMONA J. HUDSON STEPHEN MARTINI MATTHEW SCOTT NICHOLAS DAVID SCOTT ROSENBLATT ROBERT MATTHEW SHERMAN OBIANUU ADAMMA UFUDO YIFAN ZHANG

# SCHOOL OF COMMUNICATION

## MASTER OF ARTS

### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

MICHAEL ADAMS JANNE LOUISE ANDERSEN ADETAYO ADEWUMI AWE ROBERT JAMES BEALE THERESA ANN BOHLMANN JACQUELINE SUZANNE BRUSCELLA NICOLE M. COSTANTINI ISHA KANJI DARAMY BETTY JEAN DOTSON TIFFANY SHERESE HERCULES PEARL A. HINDS MARY JOHN ELLEN MARIE LEYH JAMES MICHAEL MANCARI RAY V. MCDONOUGH COURTNEY L. OLIVER KRISTOPHER ANGEL ORTIZ DEJINAY REID CHRISTAL ROBERTS AMANDA JILL THURSHWELL AMBER TAUHEEDAH TURNER ROCÍO UNGRÍA NIKKI ANN VITUCCI JESSE AARON WEBSTER

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANT ANTHONY SPINNER

# MASTER OF FINE ARTS

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES LAURA GEMMA CICCIU EDEL C. MALONE REBECCA OHENE-ASAH STEPHANIE TRISH SAINTONGE

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS ADEEL AFSAR RAJA NINGOU ZHANG

# SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

# MASTER OF SCIENCE IN EDUCATION

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS CHRISTINE A. ALTMAN CASSANDRA CELESTIN JENNIFER ANN CONIGLIO BARBARA ILESE GULOTTA LEE R. KRINSKY FREDA DANIEL LE PREVOST YOUNG AH LEE LORI BETH LEVINE EMILY ELIZABETH PALUMBO ELLEN BARBARA PANAGIOTOPOULOS DIANA REESE JUSTINE MARY ROSSI-BARILE KATELYNN RUBERTONE VASUNDHARA SUREKA

### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

LAUREN MEGAN ACKERMAN ANTHONIA ADEYEYE PRISCILLA GEORGETTE ALVAREZ CHERYL V. ANDERSON AURORA RINA ARGUIARRO ADRIENNE ARNAU KATHARINE M. BAER LAUREN DANIELLE BEHR MICHAEL J. BIRNBAUM THOMAS PATRICK BLAKE MICHELLE MAUREEN BROWN CHRISTINE M. BURKE CAITLIN ELIZABETH BUZZANCA ANDREW J. CANLE LIZABETH R. CARINO COLBY CASE SUSAN MARIE CAULFIELD ALISON CLAIRE CHARLEBOIS REBECCA ANN CHRISTIANSEN CHRISTINE COHN STEPHANIE MARIE COLACE ANDREA BARBARA COPPOLA JUSTIN P. CORDOVA MICHELE MARIE CURIALE CRISTINA CURRAN BRITTNI LEE DEHART CRISSY LEE DELAKAS BROOKE DESANTO KELLY MARIE DIPALMA LORRIE A. DIRECTOR AMY LAUREN DITKOWSKY CAROLYN ELIZABETH DOMINO JAMES JOSEPH DONALDSON KRISTINA MARIE DOWLING MICHAEL JOSEPH ENGELKE KRISTIN ELIZABETH ESSIG PATRICK FAMA PHARA ROSELINE FILS-JULIEN ROBERT FISCHER CANDICE DIANNE FRAZER VERONICA M. GEROSIMO ALLISON B. GLADOWSKY KRISTINA GOLDEN LORI ANN GRANT LINDSAY NICOLE GREGORY JOSEPH GUGLIELMO NATALIE HAIMOWITZ GRACE ANNE HAWKINS MADELEINE ANNE HAYES

CHRISTINA L. HOERNING JESSICA LYNNE JAKOBY STEPHANIE ANNE KALISH CAROLINE KILGANNON SINEAD M. KINNEY DANIELLE ASHLEY KNUDSEN JESSICA M. LANTIER MAGALIE LAZARUS MICHAEL LUCAS LEMBO JENNIFER CARYN LEWIS JESSICA ANNE LINCKS VANESSA JASSEL LOPEZ WENWEI LUO NICOLE MARIE MAAS JENNIFER L. MARK COREY DEL MARKER ALIX MARKOFF JENNIFER L. MAROTTA BRITTANY LEIGH MCGEEVER RYAN JEFFREY MCLAUGHLIN SUSAN ELIZABETH MCMANUS KEVIN PATRICK MCSHERRY SHANE T. MELIA VIRGILIO MEO JESSICA LYNN MILLER ANITA H. MINAKYAN STACIE RENAE MITCHELL BEVERLY MONAGHAN MEAGHAN COLLEEN MONAHAN UMMULKHAIER FATIMA MORAL KRISTIN ANN MORIGGIA JOHN T. MULLEN MORGAN CAVANAGH MUNROE ASHLEY NICOLETTO JACOUELINE NYMAN JESSICA M. ORDONEZ EILEEN ELIZABETH O'TOOLE LAURA ANNE PIZARO IVY MARY PONTURO KIMBERLY DAWN POSTER DAVID A. PREVOST LAURA ANGELA PRINCI SHANELL MARCIA PUNTER TRICIA LEIGH REEHIL NATALIE LANE REICHEL DAVID G. RENZ ELIZABETH CULLEN RIEBLING LUZ ALINA RIVAS DANIELLE REBECCA ROBIN ALEXANDRA JILL ROSENTHAL JILLIAN STACIE RUBIN LISA ROSE SAMOS SARA ROSE SANTOPADRE ALLYSON SATNICK ANDREW ROMAN SCHOEPE WALKIRIA SEGURA RICHARD IAN SFASS CELINA M. SHAVUO SHELLIE ILANA SMALLBERG JOANNE RENEE SNAPP JEANINE SOFIELD MAGDALENA INES SOSA ALLISA SHARRELL STANISLAUS TIFFANY GABRIELLE STEELE ANNA SZYSZKO ANDREA TRACEY TAUBER SHERILL TAYLOR-MORGAN ASHLEY MARIE TENER ELIZABETH A. ULATOWSKI MICHELLE LINDA VALENTINO JOSEPH THOMAS VAN MANEN SUZANNE VILLANI JACLYN MEREDITH WALLACH MOET CORDASCO WALSH LYNN KATE WEISS JENNIFER MARY WELLS ANNETTE HYACINTH WILLIAMS KESHIA M. WYLLIE REBECCA ANDERSEN WYNN LIOU ZHANG

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS CLAUDETTE MICHELLE BRAND

ANNA M. CASSAR JESSICA ROSE CLARK BRENDA E. WATSON DEAN ALLISON GREENE DOUGLAS ERICA NICOLE DURAN KERRY ELIZABETH ENGLERT CHINYERE ERONINI-OKOLI NADINE MARIE FREDRICKSON IOSEPH GEORGE GEBBIE SHERIN S. GHEVARGHESE MAUREEN THERESE GOODHEART RACHELLE HADDAD LILLIAN SHIH HSIAO MARY BETH INGRAM SHONDA KARIMAH JEFFERSON-ADAMS CHRISTINA FRANCIS LIGHTBOURNE NICOLE R. MAMMINA HERVE MANIGAT KARISSA ANN MCGRORY REBECA ALYSE NATHAN LISA CHRISTINA ORTIZ RACHEL JANE PEEL-MACANDREW LAUREN PURCARO FELIX OUAYSON SUVEEN KAUR SAHNI SARALYN ANNE SPATARO KATIE-LYN TALBOT ASHLEY TARDI

# MASTER OF ARTS

#### JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT IVY ROBIN HANFLING

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES MARYBETH ANN AHERN OMAYRA ANCHIRAYCO JENNIFER SUSANNE AULL CAITLIN BARRY JANE BISHOW-SEMEVOLOS DANIELLE ALEXIS BOWIE CAITLIN ELISABETH BROOKS KAROLYN BROSNAN JERALYN M. BUONO AMANDA CATHERINE CARMELITANO SARA BERGMAN COHEN JESSICA L. COREA AMANDA PATRICIA CRITELLI MITRA DEJKAMEH NICOLE FAYE DILLER THERESA MARIE ECHEVERRY IRENE GALLEGO LANÉE MICHELLE GODDARD JENNIFER LYNNE GOLDENBERG CHRISTINE GORMAN MAHENDRA CARLY GUERRIER EMILY ANN HAHL MEREDITH A. HARTIN ROBERT B. HENDEL STEFANIE K. HENN KELLY ANN JENNINGS MELISSA CHRISTINE JOHNSON GINA M. KAMNIT OTHILIA JINYOUNG KIM

SHANNON AMANDA KRAPF ANDREA THERESA LAUCELLA BETH MEYER LEVI RYAN WILLIAM MCGOVERN LAURA J. MCGUIRE SARAH SIMONE MCMILLAN JACKLYN ROSE MEDINA LEYDA ELIZABETH MELENDEZ WILDILISA MORONTA MARIANNE NARGENTINO KATHRYN ALICIA NOONAN CONSTANTINA PAPADOPOULOS ARIELLE CANDYCE PEARL KELLY ELIZABETH PECKHOLDT SABRINA LYNN RICE MICHAEL VINCENT ROCHE MICHAEL SCARPA LINDSEY DANIELLE SEMLIATSCHENKO KELSEY ELIZABETH SILVER MELISSA STAVRINOS UNA-BELLELINDA TITUS-EVANS ANDREA ROSE VALENTINE MICHELLE ANNE WATERFIELD TAMAR MICHAL WEINREB MICHELE WEITZ SAADIA ZAINAB YUNUS

### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

KRISTINA ANN COLLETTI DENISE ROSE COOPER REBECCA CAITLIN DONELIN VIVETT CERETA HEMANS SOJUNG KIM SARA ELIZABETH RUBIN ASHLEY D. WOOLSEY

# MASTER OF HEALTH ADMINISTRATION

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT MARYAM I. DIN

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES MAUREEN PATRICIA ALDERMAN JENNIFER ANGELA ALEXATOS ELLIOT ARTHUR BERNSTEIN DARREN WILLIAM BROWNLEE KIMORINE TERESA CAMPBELL ANNALISE ROSE ELLIS ZAHURA KHALISDAR ANDREW GEORGE MOAWAD NICOLE CHRISTINE MOSCA DAVID JEAN-PHILLIPE RIVIERE STEVEN ALAN ROHINSKY TAZIA SHAW-HARRISON MIKHAIL SHIFRIN NICHOLOS F. TOWNSEND AMALIA VAIS HEATHER MCCARTHY ZUNIGA

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS NOELLE K. BORRIELLO

LISA B. DOWLING PHILLIP BRANDON GORDON JENNA E. LYN DONNY MATHAI

## MASTER OF SCIENCE

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT MATTHEW IAN LAZARUS

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES KRISTEN LEIGH AKSIONOFF DANIELLE MARIE ALEXANDER JENNIFER L. ANTHONY DOUGLAS M. AUSTIN LINDA M. BOHMAN KERAKAY ORINTHIA BROWN SCOTT D. CAMPA KEVIN CICCARELLO JESSICA COHEN ERICA MONICA CREW KRISTINA T. CRUZ TIFFANY DANIELLE CUDA SARAH G. CULLEN KYLE GARRETT CURASI RANDY ALAN DEXTER THOMAS JOSEPH DLUGINSKI JAIME FELDSTEIN PATRICK GARIEPY JORDAN DARYL GILBERT COLLEEN ELIZABETH HAGER SHARON ANN HAMID ALYSSA MARIE HEBEL JONATHAN EDWARD HLINKA MICHAEL KATZ ANNE ELIZABETH BYRD KEILLOR MAUREEN I. KISER ANDREW KROELL JOY MICHELLE MEYEROWITZ DEBORAH ANN MURPHY ERIC R. NEUFELD G. ATHENA ARIANA OLIVER-OSBOURNE CHRISTOPHER A. OLSEN JERONE PETTUS RACHEL EVE PRIEST EVANGELIA RABIE VENIESHA DONA-KAY RANKINE DAVID SCHILDKRAUT DANA MICHELLE SILVERSTEIN STACEY LAUREN SIRLIN KAITLYN CLANCY SMITH MOSHE SHAI TOLEDANO MARYANN WALSH JULIAN ALEXANDER WATTS KEITH ROBERT WILLIAMS

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

SEAN COFFIN AARON COLEMAN JILL GRONOWSKI MORGAN CHRISTINA JOHANSEN TARA ANN MARSIGLIANO ERICA LEIGH MITCHELL

# HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

# CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY

### MAY 31, 2012, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES

ASHLEY FELICE BARTNER LAURA M. DI STEFANO SHANNON REILLY GUTCHES HEATHER MARIE LEGGIO KRISTIN NICOLE LOPEZ MEREDITH MCWILLIAMS AL-JAMEELA STEPHANIE YOUSSEF

# DOCTOR OF AUDIOLOGY

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES SHEENA L. CANTLEY ANNA GERSHTEYN KERRI LYNN O'CONNOR

# DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS YAEL ABOULAFIA RYAN MICHAEL HERSON ROBERT C. VOTRUBA

## MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

CHAIM ADLER JONATHAN MICHAEL FEINER SAYEEDUL ISLAM CANDICE LYNN LA LIMA REGINA LAZAROVICH MELISSA ANN TILLMAN CORBIN CO WONG

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS SAMANTHA ELIZABETH DIMISA

RANDI A. DUBLIN

DOCTOR OF PSYCHOLOGY

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT DENISE ALEXANDRA KNISPEL

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATE MATTHEW BRIAN RABINOWITZ

# SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

## ADVANCED CERTIFICATE

JANUARY 31, 2012, CERTIFICATE RECIPIENT LEE R. KRINSKY

MAY 31, 2012, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES PRISCILLA GEORGETTE ALVAREZ MICHAEL LUCAS LEMBO LAURA ANNE PIZARO JESSICA LAUREN SHEVIT DAVID ALAN VIGNEAUX JENNIFER MARY WELLS KATRINA WINSLOW

## CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY

JANUARY 31, 2012, CERTIFICATE RECIPIENT MICHAEL MOTISI

## MAY 31, 2012, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES

HAROLD WELLINGTON BUTLER CAREY E. A. DIXON ANNE E. HACKFORD SHONDELL BETH ROSHELL JAMES LEIGH ANNE SUMTER DIANA LISA TAVITIAN RACHEL BETH VIKINGSTAD SEDDIS MAY WALKER

AUGUST 31, 2012, CERTIFICATE PARTICIPANT ROCHELLE MONIQUE THORNTON

# DOCTOR OF EDUCATION

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENT LISA ANN THORSEN

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES MARY LOU BENSY PHILLIP MICHAEL CICIONE JOYCE ANNETTE COOK MARC JUSTIN FERRIS PENNY ELIZABETH FISHER SHERI MITNICK LEDERMAN NATHALIE CATHERINE LILAVOIS ERICA ANN PECORALE LAURA S. SEINFELD DEBORAH YVONNE SMITH LINDA HOBBS WHITAKER

# DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES BONNIE M. GRANAT AIKO MIYATAKE

+J.D./M.B.A. DUAL DEGREE CANDIDATE

\*HONORS SCHOLAR

# MAURICE A. DEANE SCHOOL OF LAW AT HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY DEGREES

### JURIS DOCTOR

MAY 20, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES FOLASHADE ABIOLA VICTORIA ABRAMS JENNIFER ABREU OLGA ACOSTA SEAN ADAMS IMAN AKBAR DAVID ALAMIA AHMED ALMUDALLAL IRNANDE ALTEMA FAUZIA AMLANI MICHAEL AN KRISTIN ANDERSON VASILIKI ANGELIS JUSTIN AUSLAENDER SHEILA BALLATO PAUL BARNHILL DAVID BARNHORN NICOLE BAYER ASHLEY BEHRE MATTHEW BERGER ORLY BERTEL SAMIR BHALODKAR EMILY BLATT GABRIELLE BLUM JAMES BOUKLAS JEFFERY BRAULT OANA BREBENEL DANIEL BROWN WILLIAM BROWN RYAN BUDHU MORDECHAI BULS ERICA BUSCH STEFAN CAMPAGNA ERIN CAMPBELL NADIA CAMPBELL HILARY CASPER ROBERT CASTILLO WILLIAM CAVANAGH STEFANO CERONI TINA CHAN THERESA CHANDLER MITCHELL CHARCHALIS MONIQUE CHASE JEFF CHEN MICHAEL CHEN MITSU CHEVALIER JESSICA CHIAVARA GINA CHOE THOMAS CHU JACOB CLAVELOUX JAMES CLEMONS CHRISTINE CONWELL WENDE COOPER NATALIE CROSBY ASHLEY CROWDER LAURA CROWLEY NICHOLAS D'ALESSANDRO LAURA DAMIANO NOVA DAMOUNI MELISSA DANOWSKI JEFFREY DATIKASHVILI ERIC DEBARBA LIANNE DECARLO MICHAEL DELAKAS GEORGE DELLARATTA RACHEL DELPHOUS ANNA DEMIDCHIK CAITLIN DEMKO

BRIONNA DENBY MICHAEL DEROSA JEAN-MARC DIBATTISTA KIMBERLY DIMARTINO PATRICK DOLAN MICHAEL DOMBROWSKI ANDREW DONOVAN TREVOR DOYON DAVID DRESCHER NEMANJA DUNDJEROVIC ELISE DUNTON JOSHUA EBERSOLE ROSS EISENBERG ELIZABETH ELIAS JAMES EMILCAR WENDY ESPINAL FRANK FABIANI AARON FANWICK GEORGE FATAKHOV STEPHANIE FEBUS ERIC FEINBERG MATTHEW FEINBLOOM MATTHEW FERDON ELIZABETH FESTA LINDSAY FEUER WILLIAM FIELD CHRISTINA FLOUNDERS SCOTT FORMAN JOSEPH FRANCK FLAVIA FRANCO ALEXANDRA FRISCIA SEAN GAJEWSKI GAYATRI GALAV JAYASRI GANAPATHY MICHAEL GANCI JENNIFER GARAGUSO ADAM GARDIN ADAM GASSMAN MARK GAYLORD DANIEL GILLEY MARISSA GLASS TARA GLYNN JESSE GOLDBERG MORDECHAI GOLDENBERG JESSICA GOLDSTEIN STELLA GOLDSTEIN SCOTT GOODMAN TIFFANY GORDON GEOFFREY GREENLEES EMILY GRIMES ALLANA GRINSHTEYN MICHELLE GUARDADO ASHER GULKO CARLA GUNTHER ASHLEY HAELEN JASON HAKE PHILIP HAMMARBERG JENNY HAN JUN-HO HAN JENNIFER HANLEY ETHAN HARRIS ROBIN HASHER RENEE HASMAN SABRINA HAYAT STEVEN HENESY TIFFANY HENRY SIMONE HICKS ELIZABETH HOFF ROBERT HORN HANIEH HOSHIARI POUR RYAN HOUCK BRANDON HUGHES RUBY HYPES KATELYN JERCHAU LIZA KABARITI COURTNEY KAHOUD DANIEL KAPLIN JESSICA KELLER KI-HO KIM

MELINDA KISS LAURA KITCHEN KATE KLAUSNER JAMES KOFFLER JUSTIN KONG YITZCHOK KOTKES GREGORY KOWALSKY SAMANTHA KRAKOWSKI MATTHEW KRIVITSKY AMIT KUMAR SCOTT KUTCHER MEGHAN LAFRONZ-EMBERGER THOMAS LAI ROSS LARKIN TOBY LATHAM BENSON LAU DAE YEOL LEE JARED LEVY JOSEPH LEVY JUSTIN LEVY JONATHAN LI MICHAEL LOPEZ TIFFANY LOZANO SARA LUBETSKY MARIA VICTORIA LUCES PATRICIA LUI +YELENA LYUTIN NICOLE MACIEJUNES MATTHEW MADZELAN SONYA MALHOTRA GREGORY MANGINI MICHELLE MARCELLUS AUDREY MARS NATALIE MARTINEZ KELLY MARTINO STEPHANIE MATAR VICTORIA MAURI JEREMY MAY MARGARET JESSICA MAYHUGH KRISTINA MAZZOCCHI ANNA MCCOMBS WILLIAM MCCULLOUGH ERIN MCGRATH SEAMUS MCGRATH KAITLYN MCKENNA MEGAN MEIGHAN PAUL MESSINA TOAR MEWENGKANG BENJAMIN MIKHLI CHARLES MILESKI PIOTR MILKOWSKI JESSICA MILLER JAY MIN STEVEN MIRANDA HILLARY MISHAN KYLE MITCHELL LAUREN MONAGHAN MARCOS MONCAYO PAOLA MONCION ELIZABETH MORAN HAYLEY MORGAN JORGE MUNOZ ELIZABETH MURPHY YUNE NAHM +KUNAL NAIK STEPHEN NALE RYAN NARDELLO CHANTEE NELSON CAMILLE NICHOLS ERIN O'NEILL GREGORY OSBORN RICHARD PALADINO CHAN PARK NICHOLAS PASLOW JASMINE PATEL JOEY PEGRAM CHRISTOPHER PETROSSIAN LIENNE PISANO GEORGE PLEASANT-JONES

PAUL PLUSH STEFANIE POMPER JESSICA PONCET KATHERINE PORTER ADITI PURI JAMES QUINN JENNIFER RABIZADEH DARLYN RAMOS MATTHEW RAPHAN MICHAEL RAPPS REBECCA RICHARDS DANIEL RICHFORD GINA RODGERS ORLENY ROJAS NINA ROQUE DANIEL ROSSI NICOLE ROSSINI ILANA RUBIN MICHAEL RUBIN JEAN-BAPTISTE RUDATSIKIRA DANIEL RUDOLPH GERARD RYAN MEREDITH RYAN NICOLE RYNSTON RICHARD SADOWSKI YURY SAKHAROV ALEXANDER SAND SAMANTHA SANDLER DAVID SASSER ALEXANDRIA SAWYER DAVID SCHAULEWICZ MAX SCHLAN LEE SCHNEIDER DANIELLA SCHWARTZ ZAHAVA SCHWARTZ ZEV SCHWARTZ DAVID SCHWED PAUL SCROM IASON SENA AARA SHAIKH HENRY SHAPIRO STANISLAV SHAROVSKIY ALLISON SHEEHAN JESSICA SHIRINIAN SAFIYAH SHOAIB RIDA SIDDIQUI JACQUELINE SIEGEL ROBERT SIEGEL

MICHAEL SIHKSNEL JASON SIMENSKY ASHTON SIMMONS BETHANY SIMMONS SIMONE SIMMS AMANDA SIMPSON ALLISON SMALL DANIELLE SMITH JESSICA SMITH DAVID SOHN MATTHEW SOLOMON NICOLE SOTTILO CLAUDINE SOUROUR JENNIFER SPELLMAN ILYSSA SPERGEL ERNEST SPIVAK MICHAEL STANTON JON STOCKMAN NARRIMAN SUBRATI BALAL SULTAN URAM SUNG NICHOLAS TAM ALFREDO TAPIA MARLON TEKIE JASON TENENBAUM MICHAEL TENENHAUS JORDAN THOMPSON ANANYA TIWARI DANIEL TOCA JANINE TOWNSEND TRINH TRAN REBECCA TRAUB CHRISTINA TSIRKAS KELLY TSOU ALEXANDER TURBIN PHILLIP VACCHIO DENNIS VALET JEANNEA VARRICHIO ALEXANDER VAYS DEBORAH VELEZ CARDEC SUNITA VIJ MIRIAM VINCENT UNITAH VIVINETTO MAAYAN VODOVIS MEGHA VYAS DAVID WAGMAN SCOTT WAGNER AMELIA WALIANY

TZU-YU WANG REI WATANABE ELENA WEINSTEIN CAROLYN WEISMAN KATIE WEITZMAN SARAH WIESELTHIER BARI WOLF JOSHUA WOLINSKY LISHA YAKUB VLADIMIR YELIZAROV JENNIFER YORK BEENISH ZAHID DAVID ZAHN SHIRIN ZARABI MARC ZIMMERMAN JENNIFER ZOLNIERZ IRENE ZOUPANIOTIS ALEXANDER ZWILLINGER

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

GABRIELLE MARTINEZ EBONY PEROUSE LONA SCAVONE

## MASTER OF LAWS

MAY 20, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES JASWINDER BADHAN NIAN XI BAO PAULO BAVARO YOSEF BROZTITO MARIAN CAJARA ALEXANDER CHERNY ABDUL DURANI DORIS FRECH LARRY GARCIA MALLORY GOLDSMITH VALBONA HOXHA MOHAMMAD KARIMI ABDUL KERAMAT SEKOU KONATE SANGEETA SANKAR MONIKA WSOLEK

+J.D./M.B.A. DUAL DEGREE CANDIDATE

# **OUTSTANDING SENIOR SCHOLARS**

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES SAMANTHA LYNN ARPINO JADE AYN KEENA CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY TIRRI

# **BACCALAUREATE DEGREES WITH DISTINCTION**

JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS

# MAGNA CUM LAUDE

BACHELOR OF ARTS JENNIFER LYNNE HILLMAN ASHLEY MARY PETRALIA REBEKAH ANN RUPP

# **CUM LAUDE**

BACHELOR OF ARTS KATHLEEN ANN O'ROURKE

# **MASTER'S DEGREES WITH DISTINCTION**

CHRISTINE A. ALTMAN JENNIFER ANN CONIGLIO IVY ROBIN HANFLING LEE R. KRINSKY

SANFORD ALAN ABRAMSON LAUREN MEGAN ACKERMAN ANTHONIA ADEYEYE MARYBETH ANN AHERN KRISTEN LEIGH AKSIONOFF MAUREEN PATRICIA ALDERMAN DANIELLE MARIE ALEXANDER JENNIFER ANGELA ALEXATOS PRISCILLA GEORGETTE ALVAREZ MICHAEL ANTHONY AMBROSINO, JR. OMAYRA ANCHIRAYCO JANNE LOUISE ANDERSEN CHRISTOPHER L. ANDERSON MARK ANJELLY JENNIFER L. ANTHONY AURORA RINA ARGUIARRO ADRIENNE ARNAU \*INDIRA POOJA ATLURU JENNIFER SUSANNE AULL DOUGLAS M. AUSTIN BENSON BABU KATHARINE M. BAER AHMET BALCI **\*ROMAN BANSAL** CAITLIN BARRY COLLEEN GERTRUDE BECKER LAUREN DANIELLE BEHR EUGENE BERETSKY JASON J. BERG ELLIOT ARTHUR BERNSTEIN MICHAEL J. BIRNBAUM JANE BISHOW-SEMEVOLOS ILANA BLACKMAN LINDA M. BOHMAN CAITLIN ELISABETH BROOKS KAROLYN BROSNAN MICHELLE MAUREEN BROWN JACQUELINE SUZANNE BRUSCELLA JERALYN M. BUONO CHRISTINE M. BURKE \*YINGYU CAI ANDREW DOUGLAS CAMERON KIMORINE TERESA CAMPBELL LIZABETH R. CARINO ROBERT J. CARLSON DAVID CHARLES CARMAN AMANDA CATHERINE CARMELITANO MATTHEW CHARLES CARROLL COLBY CASE MICHAEL CHRISTOPHER CHALAVOUTIS ALISON CLAIRE CHARLEBOIS PATRICK EMERSON CHILDERS NA YOUNG CHOE \*RAHUL CHOWDHRY REBECCA ANN CHRISTIANSEN MALLORY JAYE COHEN SARA BERGMAN COHEN CHRISTINE COHN STEPHANIE MARIE COLACE GIUSEPPE COLLETTI

#### JANUARY 31, 2012, DEGREE RECIPIENTS

YOUNG AH LEE LORI BETH LEVINE EMILY ELIZABETH PALUMBO JUSTINE MARY ROSSI-BARILE

### MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

ANDREA BARBARA COPPOLA IUSTIN P CORDOVA JESSICA L. COREA NICOLE M. COSTANTINI ERICA MONICA CREW AMANDA PATRICIA CRITELLI KRISTINA T. CRUZ SARAH G. CULLEN KYLE GARRETT CURASI MICHELE MARIE CURIALE CRISTINA CURRAN CARSON J. CUSTER XUFEI DAI JASON RICHARD DAYTON MARCO DE FEO MITRA DEJKAMEH CRISSY LEE DELAKAS BROOKE DESANTO \*CHRISTOPHER R. DEVIVO RANDY ALAN DEXTER NICOLE FAYE DILLER MARK WILLIAM DIMINICO LORRIE A. DIRECTOR AMY LAUREN DITKOWSKY CAROLYN ELIZABETH DOMINO YITONG DONG KRISTINA MARIE DOWLING MONIKA ANNA DZIEMIANCZUK THERESA MARIE ECHEVERRY ANNALISE ROSE ELLIS MICHAEL JOSEPH ENGELKE KRISTIN ELIZABETH ESSIG JAIME MARIE FARRELLY SAMANTHA PAIGE FAVER ROBERT FISCHER CLAIRE ELIZABETH FITZGIBBON MICHELLE FRANKINO ARIEL LAUREN FRIEDMAN DONGMIN FU MASSIEL FUENTES IRENE GALLEGO VERONICA M. GEROSIMO JORDAN DARYL GILBERT ALLISON B. GLADOWSKY LANÉE MICHELLE GODDARD KRISTINA GOLDEN JENNIFER LYNNE GOLDENBERG ANDRES GOMEZ CHRISTINE GORMAN \*SELVAGANESH GOVINDAN LORI ANN GRANT NICHOLAS CHARLES GRECO LINDSAY NICOLE GREGORY JOSEPH GUGLIELMO CHRISTOPHER GUTKIND EMILY ANN HAHL NATALIE HAIMOWITZ JASON ERIK HALEGOUA \*KELLY MARIE HARRIS \*JESSICA L. HARRISON

KATELYNN RUBERTONE VASUNDHARA SUREKA

MEREDITH A. HARTIN GRACE ANNE HAWKINS MADELEINE ANNE HAYES ALYSSA MARIE HEBEL ALEXANDER HELLINGER ROBERT B. HENDEL STEFANIE K. HENN JOSEPH HERBST DANIELLE LYNN HIMELFARB JONATHAN EDWARD HLINKA CHRISTINA L. HOERNING ERIN EMILY HORN JUN-JUN HUANG \*QIAN HUANG YUAN HUANG SALVATORE IANNELLO, JR. KEVIN JAGNANDAN JESSICA LYNNE JAKOBY KELLY ANN JENNINGS JIAO JIAO MARY JOHN MELISSA CHRISTINE JOHNSON NADIA KADIROVA STEPHANIE ANNE KALISH GINA M. KAMNIT \*HUI-FEN KAO ILYA ALEXANDROVICH KASHTELYAN NICOLE ALYSSA KATZ **\*SUMISH KHADKA** ZAHURA KHALISDAR CAROLINE KILGANNON OTHILIA JINYOUNG KIM SINEAD M. KINNEY LOGAN RUSSELL KLEIN DOMINIKA M. KLUBEK DANIELLE ASHLEY KNUDSEN SHANNON AMANDA KRAPF \*RAMAKRISHNAN KUMARASUBRAMANIAN BRIAN DAVID KURTZ JOSE ROLANDO LAM JESSICA M. LANTIER ANDREA THERESA LAUCELLA MICHAEL LUCAS LEMBO BETH MEYER LEVI JENNIFER CARYN LEWIS \*YIXIAO LI YUAN LI HUANTING LIANG XUHUA LIANG \*ZHE LIANG LEWELLIN TZU-YANG LIN JESSICA ANNE LINCKS NICOLE S. LINDBERG \*MENGMENG LIU \*EDWARD J. LONG III BRYAN CORADO LOVRICH BRANDON M. LUNDGREN WENWEI LUO YELENA LYUTIN

\*SONIKA MADALA \*ASEEM MALHOTRA JAMES MICHAEL MANCARI LEE CLARK MANDELL \*JONATHAN MARGULIES COREY DEL MARKER ALIX MARKOFF JENNIFER L. MAROTTA \*CAITLIN A. MATHEWS ALYSSA BROOKE MAULTASCH BRITTANY LEIGH MCGEEVER RYAN WILLIAM MCGOVERN LAURA J. MCGUIRE SUSAN ELIZABETH MCMANUS JACLYN DANIELLE MCQUADE KEVIN PATRICK MCSHERRY JACKLYN ROSE MEDINA LEYDA ELIZABETH MELENDEZ ERIN K. MELLYNCHUK JESSICA LYNN MILLER ANITA H. MINAKYAN STACIE RENAE MITCHELL ANDREW GEORGE MOAWAD CHAD MICHAEL MOORE KRISTIN ANN MORIGGIA NICOLE CHRISTINE MOSCA MICHAEL MOTAZEDI MORGAN CAVANAGH MUNROE DEBORAH ANN MURPHY DANIELLE ANN NAPOLITANO ERIC R. NEUFELD ASHLEY NICOLETTO KATHRYN ALICIA NOONAN MARIO ANDRETTI NOYOLA JACQUELINE NYMAN SAMANTHA RAE OLSEN JESSICA M. ORDONEZ RAMAZAN OZTURK EDWARD CHARLES PALLESCHI CONSTANTINA PAPADOPOULOS NAYAN PARIKH ARIELLE CANDYCE PEARL KELLY ELIZABETH PECKHOLDT \*KRISHAN PERSAUD NEIL THEODORE PFEIFFER CHRISTOPHER PFLAUM ELIZABETH MARIE PIMPINELLA LAURA ANNE PIZARO IVY MARY PONTURO MARIO POSILLICO KIMBERLY DAWN POSTER

RACHEL EVE PRIEST LAURA ANGELA PRINCI SHANELL MARCIA PUNTER \*HONGBO OU EVANGELIA RABIE FRANK RAMOS III DGANIT RAVIV TRICIA LEIGH REEHIL NATALIE LANE REICHEL DAVID G. RENZ SABRINA LYNN RICE ELIZABETH CULLEN RIEBLING LUZ ALINA RIVAS VINCENT RIZZO CHRISTAL ROBERTS DANIELLE REBECCA ROBIN MICHAEL VINCENT ROCHE CHRISTOPHER MATTHEW ROGDAKIS ALEXANDRA JILL ROSENTHAL ALEXANDRA MERYL ROSINSKY JILLIAN STACIE RUBIN LISA ROSE SAMOS \*AYKUI SARKISYAN ALLYSON SATNICK MICHAEL SCARPA DAVID SCHILDKRAUT FRANCINE SCHRAY NICOLE BETH SCLAIR LINDSEY DANIELLE SEMLIATSCHENKO YUE SHEN \*DHAVAL SHETH KELSEY ELIZABETH SILVER STACEY LAUREN SIRLIN SHELLIE ILANA SMALLBERG JOANNE RENEE SNAPP JEANINE SOFIELD \*YA SONG MARKO JEFFREY STEFANOVIC KELSEY ANN STEPHENSON PREETI D. SULIBHAVI SIYU SUN ANNA SZYSZKO ANDREA TRACEY TAUBER SHERILL TAYLOR-MORGAN ASHLEY MARIE TENER MOSHE SHAI TOLEDANO PRASHANTH TOOM \*ALEXANDER TSELSOV AMBER TAUHEEDAH TURNER ELIZABETH A. ULATOWSKI MICHAEL CLANCY KIM DONG SOO ULIANELLI

ANDREA ROSE VALENTINE MARC PAUL VICINO SUZANNE VILLANI JACLYN MEREDITH WALLACH MARYANN WALSH MOET CORDASCO WALSH \*MIAOMIAO WANG QIHAO WANG WENKUI WANG YIXIN WANG \*YURONG WANG \*ZIYUAN WANG EDWARD A. WANSOR MICHELLE ANNE WATERFIELD JIA WEI TAMAR MICHAL WEINREB LYNN KATE WEISS JENNIFER MARY WELLS ANNETTE HYACINTH WILLIAMS KEITH ROBERT WILLIAMS CALLEN J. WILLIAMSON LAN WITHERSPOON \*FAI WONG \*JOSEPH C. W. WONG SEN WU XIN YUE WU REBECCA ANDERSEN WYNN JING XIE \*HONGXIN XUE LISA MARIE YOUNG SAADIA ZAINAB YUNUS LIOU ZHANG QIAN ZHANG NENG ZHAO SHUANGTIAN ZHENG \*XIAO ZHENG LIMING ZHOU PING ZHOU RAN ZHOU YIFAN ZHOU \*LIN ZHU HEATHER MCCARTHY ZUNIGA LINGCHAO ZUO

\*HONORS SCHOLAR

## **UNIVERSITY HONORS**

### JANUARY 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE GRADUATE

#### REBEKAH ANN RUPP

#### JANUARY 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE ASSOCIATE

### JENNIFER LYNNE HILLMAN

#### MAY 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE CANDIDATES WITH DISTINCTION

KATHERINE ALEXIS ATHANASIOU SARAH BARBER SAMANTHA E. BERGER KATHRYN MARIE CHLOSTA REBECCA LEAH GALIN KATHERINE MARIE GARRETT BENJAMIN MAX GELB KATHARINE HARVEY IAN CHRISTOPHER HEDGES GARETH JAMES NICHOLAS JONIAK LAUREN RACHEL KAGAN JADE AYN KEENA WAQQAS HABIB KHAN HNIN HAEMAR KIN SARAH NICOLE LABIA RAISA ELEANNA LARDIE STEVEN ANDREW MILLER SHEA NUGENT MOLLOY JARRETT ANDREW PIETTE SARAH LOUISE RADLEY MAX SASS GINA MARIE STEES LAUREN NICOLE VALLEE JAMES PIERCE WELLS KAITLYN ELIZABETH YALE

#### MAY 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE CANDIDATES

MAHMOUD MUSTAFA ABDELAZIZ SCOTT BRADY JAMES PHILIP CAMPISI CATHERINE ALYSSA CAPOLUPO KIMBERLY ANN CARO NICOLE ELIZABETH CIESLEWICZ COURTNEY JEAN CYR IILLIAN B EDWARDS SAMANTHA ANN ERICKSON LORRAE ELIZABETH FAMIGLIETTI NICOLAS C. FERRARA VICTORIA ROSE GIONESI ANDREA L. GOCHNAUER SIMONE VICTORIA GORSKI ELLEN ROSEMARY SUTLIFFE HAIN TATIANA HAKIMIAN NICOLA CARESS HERRERA NICHOLAS GERARD HOERBELT

NATALIE HOETING AMANDA R JARVIS HAYLEY DENISE JENNINGS ALEXANDRIA SARAH KELLY BENJAMIN J. KITCHNER ALLISON MARIE LINDSAY ANDREW STEPHEN LUMBY KELLY JOSEPHINE LUTZ MEGAN MAUREEN MACKENZIE MATTHEW S. MAHLER MICHAEL STEPHEN MARCIANO GABRIELLE MARIE MARKS JOCILYN MARTIN IONATHAN MOISAN NICOLE ANN NEGLIA MARC ROSS NICOLETTA ROSEMARY SPRING ORTIONA MICHALE OVADIA

SHANNON ALEEN PANDALIANO CHRISTIAAN JAMES PEREZ JOHN CONSTANTINE POULMENTIS NATASHA KRISTIN PURI CHRISTINA MARIE RATTOTTI LISA MARIE SERBANIEWICZ RYAN MICHAEL SEXTON ALLISON G. SOCHA ANNA LAUREN STYLES DANIELA ALEJANDRA SUAREZ LISA MARIE TERRIO BRANDILYN MARY WAGONER MATTHEW EDWARD WILKENS THOMAS WILLIAM WRIGHT JAMES YANTIS MATTHEW WILLIAM YOUNG

### MAY 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE ASSOCIATES

MARIA VANESSA ALIAGA GEORGIA LOUISE ANDRÉ BINISH ANJUM KEVIN SPENCER ANTHONY KIMBERLY MELISSA AREVALO SAMANTHA LYNN ARPINO STEVEN BASRI BALIK WILLIAM BARNA II LEWIS JOHN BOBLE SANDRA BRUJIS NICOLE M. BURKE SALVATORE RALPH CACCIATORE CHRISTINA A. CAMA CATHERINE MARIE CARROLL POOJA DILAWRI JAMES EDWARD BERNARD DOCHERTY KENNETH MITCHELL DUNN ADRIANA MARIE FIGUEROA JUSTIN ANDRÉ FIKSEL

ROSE MARGARET GATTO ASHLEY M. GAVITT NATHANIEL M. GRAHAM LAUREN N. GRECO MICHELE L. GROSSMAN CALLA MCDONALD HALES MICHAEL DOMINICK HERSHFIELD ETANA GABRIELLE JACOBI AMANDA MELISSA JAFFE ALEXANDRA JOY KARCH ADAM PAWEL KURZYNA LISA KATHRYN LAMONTAGNE ELIZABETH ARMSTRONG LASCHEVER GUILLERMO EUGENIO LOIANNO ALEXANDER STEVEN LOVEJOY LAUREN PAIGE LUCKERT DIANDRA ANN MELONI OLIVIA ANN MONKS ELIZABETH R. MONZILLO

ANJALI NARAYAN AMELIA ROSE NICOLETTI KENDRA LOUISE NUTTING MALVINA PALLOJ MICHAEL J. PAWLOWSKI BRIDGET ELIZABETH REAGAN MICHAEL JOSEPH RICCIARDI MELISSA LYNN RUBIN ERIC DAVID SASSU SAMANTHA SAVINO WILLIAM LOCKE SCRIPPS VICTORIA ANN STEWART JOSEPH TEVERE AVERY ANN TRUNKO FREDY S. VALENCIA, JR. THOMAS J. VERDE CRYSTAL LEE VOYE JACLYN IRENE WATERS SAMUEL DUSTIN WILBUR

### MAY 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE CANDIDATES WITH RECOGNITION

MICHAEL JOHN DORIA, JR. PETER NICHOLAS OTIS

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE PARTICIPANT WITH DISTINCTION

#### TIMOTHY RICHARD SWARTZ

#### AUGUST 31, 2012, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE ASSOCIATES

RENAE C. GREENMAN MELLISA KHEMRAJ JAGDEO

# **DEPARTMENTAL HONORS**

MAY 31, 2012, DEGREE CANDIDATES

# **BIOLOGY**

KATHERINE ALEXIS ATHANASIOU – honors NICOLE LYNNE BLANCHETTE – high honors JAMES EDWARD BERNARD DOCHERTY – honors ASHLEY M. GAVITT – high honors EVGENIA HADJINICOLAOU – high honors JACQUELINE EVE MCDERMOTT – high honors ERIC DAVID SASSU – high honors BRANDILYN MARY WAGONER – honors MICHELLE E. WARREN – honors

## **CHEMISTRY**

CHRISTINA A. CAMA - high honors

## **COMPUTER SCIENCE**

LORRAE ELIZABETH FAMIGLIETTI - honors

**ECONOMICS** GARETH JAMES – high honors

## **ENGINEERING SCIENCE**

NICHOLAS JONIAK – honors JAMES PIERCE WELLS – honors

## **ENGLISH**

JADE AYN KEENA – *high honors* CRYSTAL LEE VOYE – *honors* 

# FINANCE

MICHAEL C. GUELI – *high honors* JONATHAN MILLER – *honors* 

## **GEOGRAPHY**

WILLIAM KEATING – honors JAMES YANTIS – honors

## **GLOBAL STUDIES**

ETANA GABRIELLE JACOBI – honors ELIZABETH JANE ROBSON – honors ANNA LAUREN STYLES – honors

## MARKETING

NICOLE MARGARET BAZZINOTTI – honors ALEXANDRA MARIE ROMANO – honors

## MASS MEDIA STUDIES

SHEA NUGENT MOLLOY - high honors

MATHEMATICAL BUSINESS ECONOMICS AIDEN SINGH – honors

**POLITICAL SCIENCE** SARAH NICOLE LABIA – honors

**PSYCHOLOGY** PRESCILLA DANIELLE JOHN – honors

THEATER ARTS TAYLOR LYNNE MARIE PHILLIPS – honors

AUGUST 31, 2012, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

# **COMPUTER SCIENCE**

MICHAEL J. BANTEGUI - honors

# **INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS**

TIMOTHY RICHARD SWARTZ - honors

# TRUSTEES OF HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY

As of May 2012

# **OFFICERS**

Janis M. Meyer,\* *Chair* James E. Quinn,\* *Vice Chair* Peter G. Schiff, *Vice Chair* David S. Mack,\* *Secretary* Stuart Rabinowitz, *President* 

## **MEMBERS**

Alan J. Bernon\* George W. Bilicic, Jr. Tejinder Bindra Robert F. Dall\* Helene Fortunoff Steven J. Freiberg\* Martin B. Greenberg\* Joseph M. Gregory\* Leo A. Guthart Peter S. Kalikow\* Abby Kenigsberg Arthur J. Kremer Karen L. Lutz Donna M. Mendes\* John D. Miller\* Marilyn B. Monter\* Martha S. Pope Edwin C. Reed Robert D. Rosenthal\* Debra A. Sandler\* Thomas J. Sanzone\* Joseph Sparacio\* Frank G. Zarb\*

# **DELEGATES**

William F. Nirode, Speaker of the Faculty Stuart L. Bass,\* Chair, University Senate Executive Committee Elizabeth K. Venuti, Chair, University Senate Planning and Budget Committee David Zuniga, President, Student Government Association Alexander Zelinski, Vice President, Student Government Association Frederick E. Davis, Jr.,\* President, Alumni Organization

### James M. Shuart,\* President Emeritus

Wilbur Breslin, *Trustee Emeritus* Emil V. Cianciulli,\* *Chair Emeritus* John J. Conefry, Jr., *Chair Emeritus* Maurice A. Deane,\* *Chair Emeritus* George G. Dempster,\* *Chair Emeritus* Joseph L. Dionne,\* *Trustee Emeritus* Bernard Fixler,\* *Trustee Emeritus* Florence Kaufman, *Trustee Emerita* Walter B. Kissinger, *Trustee Emerita* Ann M. Mallouk,\* *Chair Emerita* Thomas H. O'Brien, *Trustee Emeritus* Arnold A. Saltzman, *Trustee Emeritus* Norman R. Tengstrom,\* *Trustee Emeritus* 

\*Hofstra alumni



prideandpurpose

Hempstead, New York 11549 hofstra.edu